Voting Practices in the United Nations 2013



Report to Congress Submitted Pursuant to Public Laws 101-246 and 108-447

March 2014

TABLE OF CONTENTS

I – INTRODUCTION	2
FORMAT AND METHODOLOGY	2
II – SECURITY COUNCIL: RESOLUTIONS AND STATEMENTS	
COUNTRY AND REGIONAL RESOLUTIONS	5
AFRICA	
AFGHANISTAN	5
BOSNIA AND HERZEGOVINA	
BURUNDI	
CENTRAL AFRICAN REPUBLIC	6
CÔTE D'IVOIRE	7
CYPRUS	
DEMOCRATIC PEOPLE'S REPUBLIC OF KOREA	8
DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC OF THE CONGO	8
GUINEA-BISSAU	9
HAITI	
IRAN	9
IRAQ	
IRAQ AND KUWAIT	10
LIBERIA	10
LIBYA	10
MALI	10
MIDDLE EAST	11
SIERRA LEONE	11
SOMALIA	11
SOUTH SUDAN	12
SUDAN	13
SYRIA	14
WESTERN SAHARA	
THEMATIC RESOLUTIONS	
INTERNATIONAL TRIBUNAL FOR THE FORMER YUGOSLAVIA	15
PEACEKEEPING	15
SMALL ARMS	15
TERRORISM	15
WOMEN, PEACE AND SECURITY	15
III – GENERAL ASSEMBLY: OVERALL VOTES	17
VOTING COINCIDENCE WITH THE UNITED STATES	17
TABLE SHOWING COMPARISON WITH U.S. VOTES	17
IV – GENERAL ASSEMBLY: IMPORTANT VOTES	
IV – GENERAL ASSEMBLY: IMPORTANT VOTES AND CONSENSUS ACTIONS	. 22
IMPORTANT VOTES	22
IMPORTANT CONSENSUS ACTIONS	24
IMPORTANT VOTES: COMPARISON WITH U.S	
V – GENERAL ASSEMBLY: REGIONAL AND OTHER GROUPS	34
AFRICA GROUP	34
ARAB GROUP	36
ASSOCIATION OF SOUTHEAST ASIAN NATIONS (ASEAN)	36
ASIAN GROUP	
EASTERN EUROPEAN GROUP (EE)	38
EUROPEAN UNION (EU)	39
LATIN AMERICAN AND CARIBBEAN GROUP (LAC)	40
NON-ALIGNED MOVEMENT (NAM)	41
NORDIC GROUP	
NORTH ATLANTIC TREATY ORGANIZATION (NATO)	
ORGANIZATION OF THE ISLAMIC CONFERENCE (OIC)	
WESTERN EUROPEAN AND OTHERS GROUP (WEOG)	
VI – GENERAL ASSEMBLY: ISRAEL-RELATED RESOLUTIONS	
OPPOSED BY THE UNITED STATES	48
COMPARISON WITH U.S. VOTESVOTES BY COUNTRY	52
VII CENEDAI ASSEMDIV. IMPODITANT VOTES DV COLINITOV	50

I — INTRODUCTION

The Report to the Congress on Voting Practices in the United Nations was first published in 1985, for the year 1984. This is the 30th edition. It is submitted in accordance with Section 406 of Public Law 101-246. This law provides, in relevant part:

"[T]he Secretary of State shall transmit to the Speaker of the House of Representatives and the Chairman of the Committee on Foreign Relations of the Senate a full and complete annual report which assesses for the preceding calendar year, with respect to each foreign country member of the United Nations, the voting practices of the governments of such countries at the United Nations, and which evaluates General Assembly and Security Council actions and the responsiveness of those governments to United States policy on issues of special importance to the United States."

This report reviews voting practices in the UN Security Council and the 68th General Assembly (UNGA) in calendar year 2013, and presents data in a variety of formats. All Security Council resolutions for the calendar year are described, and voting on them is tabulated (Section II). The report also statistically measures the overall voting of UN member states at the 68th General Assembly in Fall 2013 in comparison with the U.S. voting record (Section III). It also lists and describes UNGA resolutions selected as particularly important to U.S. interests (Section IV), and lists these important votes again with tables for regional and political groupings (Section V). It then presents the voting patterns on General Assembly resolutions relating to Israel and opposed by the United States (Section VI). Lastly, it specifies how each country votes on all important votes (Section VII).

The Security Council and the General Assembly deal with a full spectrum of issues — including threats to peace and security, disarmament, economic and social development, humanitarian assistance, and human rights — that are considered critical to U.S. interests. A country's behavior at the United Nations is always relevant to its bilateral relationship. Nevertheless, a country's voting record in the United Nations is only one dimension of its relations with the United States. Bilateral economic, strategic, and political issues are at times more directly important to U.S. interests. Our embassies use the pertinent information in this report when engaging their host countries.

Format and Methodology

The format and presentation of this report are consistent with provisions of Public Law 101-246 as amended by Public Law 108-447, and the methodology employed is the same as that used since the report's inception.

The tables in this report provide a measurement of the voting coincidence of UN member countries with the United States. However, readers are cautioned to be careful in interpreting voting coincidence percentages. In Section III (General Assembly Overall Votes), Section IV (General Assembly Important Votes and Consensus Actions), and Section VII (Important Votes by Country), the percentages in the column of the tables titled "votes only," are calculated using only votes on which both the United States and the other country in question voted Yes or No; not included are those instances when either country abstained or was absent. Abstentions and absences are often difficult to interpret, but they make a mathematical difference, sometimes significant, in the percentage results. The inclusion of the number of abstentions and absences in the tables of this report enables the reader to consider them in calculating voting coincidence percentages.

The percentages in the column of the table titled "including consensus" offer another perspective on General Assembly activity. Consensus resolutions indicate agreement with U.S. positions, so adding these to the vote totals more accurately reflects the extent of cooperation and agreement in the General Assembly. Since not all states are equally active at the United Nations, the report credits to each country a portion of the 200 consensus resolutions based on its participation in the 90 recorded Plenary votes. Each country's participation rate was calculated by dividing the number of Yes/No/Abstain votes it cast in the Plenary (i.e., the number of times it was not absent) by the total number of Plenary votes. However, this calculation assumes, for want of an attendance record, that all countries were present or absent for consensus resolutions in the same ratio as for recorded votes.

Questions about this report may be directed to the Bureau of International Organization Affairs in the Department of State.

II — SECURITY COUNCIL RESOLUTIONS AND STATEMENTS

The Security Council's membership in 2013 consisted of the five permanent members — China, France, Russia, the United Kingdom, and the United States — and 10 non-permanent members: Argentina, Australia, Azerbaijan, Guatemala, Luxembourg, Morocco, Pakistan, Republic of Korea, Rwanda, and Togo. The following table summarizes the activity of the Security Council for the year and compares it with the previous 10 years.

YEAR	MEETINGS	RESOLUTIONS CONSIDERED	RESOLUTIONS ADOPTED	U.S. VETOES	PRESIDENTIAL STATEMENTS
2013	193	48	47	0	22
2012	199	55	53	0	29
2011	235	68	66	1	22
2010	210	59	59	0	30
2009	194	49	48	0	35
2008	244	66	65	0	48
2007	202	57	56	0	50
2006	272	89	87	2	59
2005	235	71	71	0	67
2004	216	62	59	2	48

In 2013, the Security Council adopted all but one of 48 resolutions it considered. It again was heavily engaged in efforts to resolve conflicts, and to give direction to UN peacekeeping missions. Much of the Security Council's attention continued to focus on Africa and the Middle East.

RESOLUTIONS AND STATEMENTS

Substantive resolutions formally considered by the Security Council during the year are listed and described below. They are grouped alphabetically by country or topic, and, within each group, by date. Each listing provides the number of the resolution, date of the vote, a brief description, and associated Internet resources. Each non-unanimous vote is noted (Yes-No-Abstain).

In 2013, one draft resolution failed to gain sufficient support to pass. On November 15, a draft resolution seeking to delay by one year International Criminal Court (ICC) proceedings against the President and Deputy President of Kenya garnered just seven votes in favor. While no UNSC member voted against the draft, eight members abstained, including the United States.

Forty-four resolutions were adopted by unanimous vote. Three resolutions were not approved unanimously. On January 24, Azerbaijan abstained on Resolution 2089, which extended the term of the UN Peacekeeping Force in Cyprus. On September 26, Russia abstained on Resolution 2117, concerning the illicit transfer of small arms and light weapons. And on December 18, Russia abstained on Resolution 2130, pertaining to extension of terms for members of The International Criminal Tribunal for the Former Yugoslavia.

COUNTRY AND REGIONAL RESOLUTIONS

The official record of all Security Council actions in 2013 is available in chronological order here: http://www.un.org/en/sc/documents/resolutions/2013.shtml.

AFRICA

S/2013/660 (November 15) — This draft resolution sought a one-year delay in International Criminal Court (ICC) proceedings against the President and Deputy President of Kenya. Because just seven members voted in favor while eight abstained, it failed to win Security Council approval. (For a resolution to pass, at least nine affirmative votes are required, and none of the five Permanent Members can vote against it.)

Azerbaijan, China, Morocco, Pakistan, Russia, Rwanda, and Togo voted in favor of the draft text. Argentina, Australia, France, Guatemala, Luxembourg, Republic of Korea, United Kingdom, and the United States abstained.

The U.S. position was that, since the Assembly of States Parties to the Rome Statute, which oversees the ICC's administration, would meet the following week, and since the Court and the Assembly were appropriate venues for addressing Kenya's concerns and those of the African Union, the United States had abstained instead of vetoing the draft.

Web Resource: Explanation of Vote by Ambassador Samantha Power

AFGHANISTAN

2096 (March 19) — Extended the mandate of the UN Assistance Mission in Afghanistan (UNAMA) until March 19, 2014. Called for UNAMA and the international community to assist Afghan governmental efforts to adopt and take the lead for National Priority Programs dealing with security, governance, justice and social and economic development, and authorized UNAMA to continue its role in supporting elections and regional cooperation and coordinating donor and humanitarian assistance.

Web Resource: **UNAMA**

2120 (October 10) — Extended authorization of the International Security Assistance Force (ISAF) until December 31, 2014. (ISAF is led by NATO.) Authorized member states participating in ISAF to take all necessary measures to fulfill its mandate.

Strongly condemned all attacks, including with improvised explosive devices, suicide attacks, assassinations and abductions, indiscriminate targeting of civilians, attacks against humanitarian workers and targeting of Afghan and international forces. Further condemned the use by the Taliban, al-Qaida, and other violent and extremist groups and illegal armed groups of civilians as human shields.

Web Resource: ISAF

BOSNIA AND HERZEGOVINA

2123 (November 12) — Extended the European Union multinational stabilization force (EUFOR ALTHEA) presence for 12 months. Demanded that the parties respect the security and freedom of movement of EUFOR ALTHEA, the NATO presence (SFOR), and other international personnel.

Web Resources: EUFOR ALTHEA; SFOR

BURUNDI

2090 (February 13): — Extended the mandate of the UN Office in Burundi (BNUB) until February 15, 2014. Encouraged the government to continue efforts toward democratic governance, fighting corruption, reforming the security sector, protecting civilians, and promoting justice and the protection of human rights, especially those of women and children. Expressed concern over ongoing extrajudicial killings, mistreatment of detainees and torture, limitations on the freedom of the press, of expression, of association, and of assembly for opposition political parties. Demanded that all those involved cease attacking civilians and security and defense forces, and cease reported involvement in paramilitary activities in neighboring countries.

Web Resource: **BNUB**

CENTRAL AFRICAN REPUBLIC (CAR)

2088 (January 24) — Extended the mandate of the Integrated Peacebuilding Office in the Central African Republic (BINUCA) until January 31, 2014. Called on the entities that signed the Declaration of principle (January 11, 2013) to abide in good faith by their commitments. Called for the CAR government and the "Seleka" Coalition to implement fully and expeditiously the ceasefire they signed. Expressed strong concern at the extremely precarious security situation.

Web Resource: **BINUCA**

2121(October 10) — Demanded swift implementation of the Libreville Agreements of January 11, 2013, the N'Djamena Declaration of April 18, 2013, and the N'Djamena Summit Roadmap, leading to holding free, fair and transparent presidential and legislative elections 18 months after the beginning of the transition period. Demanded that the Seleka elements and all other armed groups lay down their arms immediately, and urged them to participate in disarmament, demobilization and reintegration programs (DDR), or disarmament, demobilization, repatriation, resettlement, and reintegration programs (DDRRR).

Decided to reinforce and update the mandate of BINUCA.

Strongly condemned the continued violations of international humanitarian law and the widespread human rights violations and abuses, perpetrated by armed groups, and specifically Seleka elements and the Lord's Resistance Army (LRA), that threaten the population, and stresses that the perpetrators of such violations shall be brought to justice.

Demanded that all parties in the CAR, in particular the Seleka, ensure safe and unhindered access and the timely delivery of humanitarian aid to persons in need of assistance, in accordance with UN guiding principles on humanitarian assistance.

Demanded that all armed groups, in particular Seleka elements, prevent the recruitment and use of children, further demanded that all parties protect and consider as victims those children who had been released or otherwise separated from armed forces and armed groups, and emphasized the need to pay particular attention to the protection, release, and reintegration of all children associated with armed groups.

2127 (December 5) — Demanded swift implementation of existing transitional arrangements leading to free, fair, and transparent presidential and legislative elections.

Decided that any attempt to delay, impede or violate those transitional arrangements should be considered an impediment to the peace process, and could lead to imposition of measures, including targeted travel bans and asset freezes, against individuals undermining the peace, stability, and security, or by violating the arms embargo established by this resolution.

Authorized the deployment of the African-led International Support Mission in the CAR (MISCA) for 12 months, to take all necessary measures, including helping to protect civilians and restoring security and public order; stabilizing and restoring governmental authority over the whole country; and creating conditions to provide humanitarian assistance.

Authorized French forces in the CAR to take all necessary measures to support MISCA's discharge of its mandate, and called upon the Transitional Authorities to cooperate fully with the French forces.

Demanded that all parties to the conflict, particularly the former Seleka, ensure rapid, safe, and unhindered access of humanitarian organizations and relief personnel and the timely delivery of humanitarian assistance.

Decided (with some exceptions) that, for an initial period of one year, all member states should immediately take necessary measures to prevent the direct or indirect supply, sale, or transfer to the CAR of arms and related materiel of all types, and technical assistance, training, financial or other assistance, related to military activities.

Authorized all member states to, and that all member states should cooperate, upon discovery of prohibited items, seize, register, and dispose of items prohibited by this resolution.

Decided to establish a UNSC Committee to monitor member state implementation of the measures imposed above, to strengthen, facilitate, and improve them, and to examine and take appropriate action on information regarding alleged violations or non-compliance with the specified measures.

Called on the Secretary-General to establish an international commission of inquiry for one year to investigate reports of violations of international humanitarian law, international human rights law and abuses of human rights in the CAR. The Commission was charged with compiling information to help identify the perpetrators of these violations and abuses, and to help ensure that those responsible are held accountable.

COTE D'IVOIRE

2101 (April 25) — Extended the arms embargo, plus financial and travel measures, until April 30, 2014. Further refined the sanctions regime, and included exemptions for supplies intended solely for the support of or use by the UN Operation in Côte d'Ivoire (UNOCI) and French forces supporting them. The resolution also exempted non-lethal military equipment intended solely for humanitarian or protective use, and arms and other related weaponry to the Ivoirian security forces, intended solely for the support of or use in security reform.

Extended the mandate of the Group of Experts monitoring the sanctions until April 30, 2014, as well as measures preventing states from importing rough diamonds from Côte d'Ivoire.

Web Resource: **UNOCI**

2112 (July 30) — Extended the mandate of UNOCI until June 30, 2014. Reconfigured UNOCI's uniformed personnel, so that by June 30, 2014, UNOCI would consist of up to 7,137 military personnel, including 6,945 troop and staff officers and 192 military observers. Decided to maintain UNOCI's police component at 1,555, along with eight customs officers. Decided that UNOCI should concentrate its military resources in high-risk areas to implement effectively its mandate to assist the government to protect civilians and to stabilize the security situation.

CYPRUS

2089 (January 24) — Extended the UN Peacekeeping Force in Cyprus (UNFICYP) until July 31, 2013; all members voted in favor except Azerbaijan, which abstained. Acknowledged

progress toward a comprehensive and durable settlement; urged continuation of discussions to agree on core issues. Urgently called for continued engagement in consultation with the UNFICYP on demarcating the buffer zone, and on the UN 1989 aide-mémoire, to reach early agreement on outstanding issues.

Azerbaijan abstained because it claimed the text contained outdated language and factual inaccuracies.

Web Resource: UNFICYP

2114 (July 30) — Extended the mandate of UNFICYP through January 31, 2014. Azerbaijan and Pakistan abstained.

Acknowledged the work parties are doing to prepare for the negotiation of a comprehensive and durable settlement; urged continuation of discussions to agree on core issues. Urgently called for continued engagement in consultation with the UNFICYP on demarcating the buffer zone, and on the UN 1989 aide-mémoire, to reach early agreement on outstanding issues.

Pakistan cited general problems with the resolution while Azerbaijan abstained because the resolution did not provide a proper update of the situation on the ground and criticized it for failing to highlight access granted to the Committee for Missing Persons to the north of the island.

DEMOCRATIC PEOPLE'S REPUBLIC OF KOREA (NORTH KOREA)

2087 (January 22) — Condemned the ballistic missile launch by North Korea on December 12, 2012, violating UN sanctions. Demanded that North Korea comply immediately with its obligations under UNSC Resolutions 1718 (2006) and 1874 (2009), including the complete, verifiable, and irreversible abandonment of all its nuclear weapons and nuclear programs.

2094 (March 7): — Strongly condemned North Korea's third nuclear test on February 12. Strengthened and expanded the scope of UN sanctions against North Korea by targeting illicit activities of diplomatic personnel, transfers of bulk cash, and the country's banking relationships, in response to the latest test, while maintaining the sanctions it first imposed on the regime in 2006 under Resolution 1718. Decided that some existing sanctions, along with additional restrictions, would apply to the individuals and entities listed in two annexes of this resolution.

DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC OF THE CONGO

2098 (March 28) — Extended the mandate of the UN Organization Stabilization Mission in the Democratic Republic of the Congo (MONUSCO) until March 31, 2014, and created a specialized "intervention brigade" within the operation's existing force of about 20,000. The brigade was to include three infantry battalions, plus artillery and a special force and reconnaissance company. Its mission was to carry out targeted operations to "neutralize and disarm" the notorious 23 March Movement (M23), as well as other Congolese rebels and foreign armed groups in the eastern part of the country.

Authorized MONUSCO to protect civilians, "neutralize" armed groups (using the intervention brigade), monitor implementation of the arms embargo, and provide support to national and international judicial processes. Demanded that the signatory states of the Peace, Security, and Cooperation (PSC) Framework implement their commitments fully and in good faith.

Web Resource: MONUSCO

GUINEA-BISSAU

2092 (February 22) — Extended the mandate of the UN Integrated Peacebuilding Office in Guinea-Bissau (UNIOGBIS) until May 31, 2013. Called for stakeholders to work toward free, fair, and transparent elections, a rapid return to constitutional order, and long-term stabilization. Demanded that the armed forces submit fully to civilian control.

Condemned the violations of human rights, including political and civil rights, and urged the Guinea-Bissau authorities to take all necessary measures to protect human rights and put an end to impunity, and to initiate investigations to identify and bring to justice the perpetrators of such acts. Expressed its willingness to consider further action, based on additional information, against those involved in drug trafficking and organized crime in Guinea-Bissau. Urged that civilian and military officials in Guinea-Bissau show greater commitment to combat drug trafficking effectively. Web Resource: UNIOGBIS

2103 (May 22) — Decided to extend the mandate of UNIOGBIS until May 31, 2014. Revised the mandate to facilitate the return to constitutional order. Under the readjusted mandate, UNIOGBIS would help Guinea-Bissau create an environment conducive to holding free, fair and transparent elections, while helping to strengthen democratic institutions, including those concerned with law enforcement and human rights.

HAITI

2119 (October 10) — Extended the mandate of the UN Stabilization Mission in Haiti (MINUSTAH) until October 15, 2014. Set MINUSTAH's overall force levels at up to 5,021 troops, following a balanced withdrawal of infantry and engineering personnel, and a police component at up to 2,601 personnel.

Strongly condemned grave violations against children, particularly through gang violence. Also condemned widespread instances of rape and other sexual abuse of women and girls. Called upon the Government of Haiti, with the support of MINUSTAH and the UN country team, to continue to promote and protect the rights of women and children.

Web Resource: MINUSTAH

IRAN

2105 (June 5) — Extended the mandate of the Panel of Experts to assist the Committee that monitors implementation of the nonproliferation sanctions regime on Iran until July 9, 2014.

Web Resource: Remarks by Ambassador Samantha Power

IRAQ

2110 (July 24) — Extended the mandate of the UN Assistance Mission for Iraq (UNAMI) until July 31, 2014. Its core objectives remain to advise and support the Iraqi government and people to promote stability, inclusiveness, democratic governance and protection of human rights in Iraq.

Web Resource: **UNAMI**

IRAQ AND KUWAIT

2107 (June 27) — Removed Iraq from its obligations under Chapter VII of the UN Charter concerning the return of Kuwaiti and third-state nationals or their remains and their property seized by Iraq's former regime during its invasion of Kuwait in 1990.

LIBERIA

2128 (December 10) — Renewed the existing measures on travel for 12 months. Renewed, also for 12 months, the existing measures on arms. Decided that notification for non-lethal materials and associated training was no longer required. Decided to review in six months the above measures to consider modifying or lifting all or part of the measures of the sanctions regime. Extended the mandate of the Panel of Experts for 12 months.

Web Resource: <u>UN Mission in Liberia (UNMIL)</u>

LIBYA

2095 (March 14) — Extended the mandate of the UN Support Mission in Libya (UNSMIL) for 12 months, to help to define national needs and priorities, and to pair them with offers of strategic and technical advice. Modified the arms import ban to improve Libyan security and disarmament efforts. Removed the need for Sanctions Committee approval of supplies of non-lethal military equipment and assistance for humanitarian or protective use. Dropped the need to notify the Committee of supplies of non-lethal military equipment to the Libyan government for security or disarmament assistance; urged the government to improve the monitoring of arms supplied to it. Retained the asset freeze and extended, for 13 months, the expert panel assisting the Sanctions Committee to monitor implementation of remaining sanctions.

Web Resource: UNSMIL

MALI

2100 (April 25) — Condemned the January offensive launched by terrorist, extremist, and armed groups in Mali. Established the UN Multidimensional Integrated Stabilization Mission in Mali (MINUSMA) to succeed the African-led International Support Mission in Mali (AFISMA) on July 1, with a mandate for 12 months. Decided that MINUSMA would be comprised of up to 11,200 military personnel, including reserve battalions capable of deploying rapidly in country, plus 1,440 police personnel. Authorized French forces to intervene in support of elements of MINUSMA, when under imminent and serious threat, at the Secretary-General's request.

Enumerated an extensive and specific list of activities comprising MINUSMA's mandate, under these headings: stabilizing key population centers; helping to implement the transitional road map; protecting civilians and UN personnel; promoting and protecting human rights; and supporting humanitarian assistance, cultural preservation, and national and international justice.

Web Resource: MINUSMA

MIDDLE EAST

2108 (June 27) — Extended the mandate of the UN Disengagement Observer Force (UNDOF), which monitors the ceasefire in the Golan Heights between Israel and Syria, until December 31, 2013. Stressed the obligation of both parties to observe the ceasefire agreement scrupulously, and abide by the terms of the agreement. Called on all parties to the Syrian conflict to cease military actions in UNDOF's area of operation. Condemned incidents threatening the safety and security of UN personnel, as well as intense fighting in the area of separation, including an attack on June 6, which injured two peacekeepers.

Web Resource: **UNDOF**

2115 (August 29) — Extended the mandate of the UN Interim Force in Lebanon (UNIFIL) until August 31, 2014. Condemned all attempts to threaten Lebanon's security and stability. Reaffirmed its determination to ensure that no such acts of intimidation would prevent UNIFIL from implementing its mandate.

Web Resource: UNIFIL

2131 (December 18) — Extended the mandate of the UN Disengagement Observer Force (UNDOF) for six months, until June 30, 2014.

Strongly condemned incidents threatening the safety and security of UN personnel, including fighting on October 1 that resulted in an injury to UNDOF personnel; the firing on UNDOF vehicles carrying mission personnel on October 15 and November 5 by the Syrian Arab Armed Forces, respectively; the firing on and detention of four UNDOF personnel on November 1 by armed elements of the Syrian opposition; and the firing on an UNDOF convoy on November 28 by armed elements of the Syrian opposition, resulting in an injury to UN personnel.

SIERRA LEONE

2097 (March 26) — Extended the mandate of the UN Integrated Peacebuilding Office in Sierra Leone (UNIPSIL) through March 31, 2014, by which date it would end its operations. Urged the Secretary-General to ensure a "seamless transition" to a new Resident Coordinator, and a UN Country Team management team model.

Web Resource: **UNIPSIL**

SOMALIA

2093 (March 6) — Authorized the member states of the African Union (AU) to maintain the deployment of the AU Mission to Somalia (AMISOM) until February 28, 2014. Authorized it to take all necessary measures to carry out certain designated tasks. Called for the AU to establish a guard force to protect and escort the international community, including UN, personnel.

Agreed with the Secretary-General that the UN Political Office for Somalia (UNPOS) had fulfilled its mandate and should be dissolved, and speedily replaced by a new expanded Special Political Mission. Also agreed that the current UN Support Office for AMISOM (UNSOA) be integrated into the eventual UN political mission there.

Condemned all attacks against civilians, called for ending all acts of violence immediately, stressed all parties' responsibility to comply with their obligations to protect the civilian population from the effects of hostilities, and emphasized the need to end impunity and hold criminal actors accountable.

Web Resource: AMISOM

2102 (May 2) — Decided to establish the UN Assistance Mission in Somalia (UNSOM) by June 3, 2013, under the leadership of a Special Representative of the Secretary-General (SRSG), for an initial period of 12 months.

Decided that the mandate of UNSOM would include: providing UN "good offices" functions; supporting the Federal Government of Somalia's (FGS) peace and reconciliation process; supporting the FGS, and AMISOM as appropriate, by providing strategic policy advice on peace building and state building; assisting the FGS in coordinating international donor support; helping to build the capacity of the FGS; monitoring, helping investigate and reporting to the Security Council on, and helping to prevent any abuses or violations of human rights or of international humanitarian law.

Web Resource: **UNSOM**

2111 (July 24) — Extended the mandate of the Somalia and Eritrea Monitoring Group until November 25, 2014. Decided that until March 6, 2014, the arms embargo on Somalia would not apply to deliveries of weapons or military equipment or the provision of advice, assistance, or training intended solely for the development of the Security Forces of the Federal Government of Somalia (FGS) to provide security for the Somali people, with specific exceptions.

Decided that supplies of specific items to the FGS by member states or international, regional, and subregional organizations would require advance approval on a case-by-case basis. Decided that weapons or military equipment sold or supplied solely for the development of the FGS Security Forces could not be resold to, transferred to, or made available for use by any individual or entity not a member of the FGS Security Forces.

2124 (November 12) — Extended the mandate of AMISOM to October 31, 2014. Expressed serious concern that recent security gains against Al-Shabaab were at serious risk of being reversed. Requested the African Union to increase AMISOM's maximum troop strength from 17,731 to 22,126 uniformed personnel. Decided to expand the logistical support package for AMISOM for a maximum of 22,126 uniformed personnel until October 31, 2014. Expressed concern at continuing violations of the Security Council charcoal ban, and requested the Secretary-General and his Special Representative to raise awareness among relevant member states of their obligation to abide by the ban.

2125 (November 18) — Removed, from the arms embargo on Somalia, supplies of weapons and military equipment or the provision of assistance destined for the sole use of member states, international, regional, and subregional organizations who continue to cooperate with Somali authorities in the fight against piracy and armed robbery at sea. Renewed for 12 months the authorizations granted to states and regional organizations cooperating with Somali authorities in the fight against piracy and armed robbery at sea off the coast of Somalia, for which advance notification would be provided by Somali authorities to the Secretary-General.

Noted that the joint counter-piracy efforts of the international community and private sector had resulted in a sharp decline in pirate attacks and hijackings since 2011, but emphasized that without further action that progress was reversible.

SOUTH SUDAN

2109 (July 11) — Renewed the mandate of the UN Mission in the Republic of South Sudan (UNMISS) until July 15, 2014. Demanded full cooperation by South Sudan's government, and all

relevant parties in the deployment, operations, and monitoring, verification, and reporting functions of UNMISS. Also demanded immediate cessation by all parties of all forms of violence and human rights violations and abuses against South Sudan's civilian population.

Web Resource: **UNMISS**

2132 (December 24) — Decided to increase the military component UNMISS up to 12,500 troops of all ranks, and of a police component of up to 1,323.

Authorized the appropriate transfer of troops, force enablers, and multipliers from other missions, in particular MONUSCO, UNAMID, UNISFA, UNOCI and UNMIL, in order to reach the new levels of troops and police within the overall troop ceiling on a temporary basis.

SUDAN

2091 (February 14) — Extended the mandate of the Panel of Experts that monitors the arms embargo and sanctions against those impeding peace in Sudan until February 17, 2014. Expressed concern that some technical assistance to Sudan could be used for military purposes by the government.

Expressed its intention to impose targeted sanctions against individuals affiliated with the Government of Sudan and armed groups in Darfur who continue to commit violence against civilians, impede the peace process, and disregard the demands of the Council.

2104 (May 29) — Extended the mandate of the UN Interim Security Force for Abyei (UNISFA) until November 30. Increased the troop presence in Abyei from 4,200 to 5,326 peacekeepers, as requested by Sudan and South Sudan.

Web Resources: **UNISFA**

2113 (July 30) — Extended the mandate of the African Union-UN Hybrid Operation (UNAMID) in Darfur to August 31, 2014. Demanded that all parties to the conflict, particularly all non-signatory armed groups, engage immediately and without preconditions to try to reach a permanent ceasefire and a comprehensive peace settlement on the basis of the Doha Document for Peace in Darfur. Additionally demanded that all parties to the conflict immediately end violence, including attacks on civilians, peacekeepers and humanitarian personnel, and comply with their obligations under international human rights and humanitarian law.

Web Resource: UNAMID

2126 (November 25) — Extended the mandate of UNISFA until May 31, 2014. Again demanded that Sudan and South Sudan urgently establish the Abyei Area Administration and Council.

Demanded that both governments continue facilitating the deployment of the UN Mine Action Service to ensure that the Joint Border Verification and Monitoring Mechanism has freedom of movement, as well as the identification and clearance of mines in the Abyei Area and the Safe Demilitarized Border Zone. Demanded that all parties involved provide humanitarian personnel with full, safe, and unhindered access to civilians in need of assistance and all necessary facilities for their operations.

Web Resource: UN Mine Action Service

SYRIA

2118 (September 27) — Strongly condemned any use of chemical weapons in the Syrian Arab Republic, in particular the attack on August 21, 2013, in violation of international law. Decided that Syria shall not use, develop, produce, otherwise acquire, stockpile, or retain chemical weapons, or transfer, directly or indirectly, chemical weapons to other states or non-state actors.

Decided that Syria shall comply with all aspects of the decision of the Organization for the Prohibition of Chemical Weapons (OPCW) Executive Council of September 27, 2013, which contained special procedures for the expeditious destruction of Syria's chemical weapons program and its stringent verification, and called for its full implementation in the most expeditious and safe manner. Decided that Syria shall cooperate fully with the OPCW and the United Nations, including by complying with their relevant recommendations, by accepting personnel designated by the OPCW or the United Nations, by providing for and ensuring the security of activities undertaken by these personnel, by providing these personnel with immediate and unfettered access to and the right to inspect, in discharging their functions, any and all sites, and by allowing immediate and unfettered access to individuals that the OPCW has grounds to believe to be of importance for the purpose of its mandate, and decides that all parties in Syria shall cooperate fully in this regard.

Decided to review regularly the implementation in Syria of the decision of the OPCW Executive Council of September 27, 2013, and this resolution.

Demanded that non-state actors not develop, acquire, manufacture, possess, transport, transfer, or use nuclear, chemical or biological weapons and their means of delivery, and called upon all member states, in particular those neighboring Syria, to report any actions inconsistent with this paragraph to the Security Council immediately.

Decided that all member states shall prohibit the procurement of chemical weapons, related equipment, goods and technology or assistance from Syria by their nationals, or using their flagged vessels or aircraft, whether of Syrian origin or not.

Decided, in the event of non-compliance with this resolution, including unauthorized transfer of chemical weapons, or any use of chemical weapons by anyone in Syria, to impose measures under Chapter VII of the UN Charter.

Presidential Statement 2013/15 (October 2) — Stressed that the magnitude of the humanitarian tragedy in Syria required immediate action to facilitate safe and unhindered delivery of humanitarian assistance in the whole country; urged all parties, in particular the Syrian authorities, to take all appropriate steps to facilitate the efforts of the United Nations, its specialized agencies and all humanitarian actors engaged in humanitarian relief activities, to provide immediate humanitarian assistance to the affected people in Syria; and urged the Syrian authorities to take immediate steps to facilitate the expansion of humanitarian relief operations, including through promptly facilitating safe and unhindered humanitarian access to people in need, through the most effective ways, including across conflict lines and, where appropriate, across borders from neighbouring countries in accordance with the UN guiding principles of humanitarian emergency assistance.

Web Resources: UN Supervision Mission in Syria (UNSMIS); OPCW

WESTERN SAHARA

2099 (April 25) — Extended the mandate of the UN Mission for the Referendum in Western Sahara (MINURSO) through April 30, 2014.

Web Resource: MINURSO

THEMATIC RESOLUTIONS

INTERNATIONAL TRIBUNAL FOR THE FORMER YUGOSLAVIA (ICTY)

2130 (December 18) — Extended terms of office for 17 permanent and *ad litem* judges of the ICTY until December 31, 2014, or sooner depending upon completion of the cases assigned to them. All members approved the measure except Russia, which abstained because it claimed the Tribunal's exit strategy had not improved and trial delays continued.

Web Resource: ICTY

PEACEKEEPING

2086 (January 21) — Asserted a central UN role in peacekeeping. Stressed the need for integrated assessment and planning from the inception of a peacekeeping mission, making sure to take advantage of existing expertise and experience. Recognized that missions may be tasked, among many things, to assist security sector reforms, help national governments to conceive and develop programs to disarm, demobilize, and reintegrate warring factions, and to protect civilians.

SMALL ARMS

2117 (September 26) — With Russia abstaining, expressed grave concerned that the illicit transfer, destabilizing accumulation and misuse of small arms and light weapons posed threats to international peace and security, caused significant loss of life, contributed to instability and insecurity and continued to undermine Security Council effectiveness discharging its primary duty to maintain international peace and security. Called on member states subject to Council-mandated arms embargoes to implement and enforce the embargo. Reaffirmed its decision that states must eliminate the supply of weapons, including small arms and light weapons, to terrorists.

Russia said it abstained because the text did not declare the transfer of small arms and light weapons to non-state actors to be unacceptable.

TERRORISM

2129 (December 17) — Extended the operation of the Counter-Terrorism Committee Executive Directorate (CTED) as a special political mission until December 31, 2017, while remaining under the policy guidance of the Counter-Terrorism Committee. Strongly condemned incidents of kidnapping and hostage-taking committed by terrorist groups for any purpose. Expressed deep concern at the increase in such kidnappings, and underscored the urgent need to address the issue.

Web Resource: CTED

WOMEN, PEACE AND SECURITY

2106 (June 24) — The United States drafted this resolution, which affirmed that sexual violence, as a method or tactic of war, or as a part of a widespread or systematic attack against civilians, can significantly exacerbate and prolong situations of armed conflict, and may impede the restoration of international peace and security. Emphasized that effective steps to prevent and respond to such acts significantly contribute to the maintenance of international peace and security. Stressed the essential role of women's participation to any preventative and protective response.

2122 (October 18) — The United States and the United Kingdom co-sponsored this resolution, which recognized the need for consistent implementation of UNSC Resolution 1325

(2000) in its own work, and intended to focus more attention on women's leadership and participation in conflict resolution and peacebuilding. Recognized the need for timely information and analysis on the impact of armed conflict on women and girls, the role of women in peacebuilding and the gender dimensions of peace processes and conflict resolution involving the Security Council's agenda.

Expressed intent to increase its attention to women, peace, and security issues in all relevant thematic areas of work on its agenda, including in particular protection of civilians in armed conflict, post-conflict peacebuilding, the promotion and strengthening of the rule of law in the maintenance of international peace and security, peace and security in Africa, threats to international peace and security caused by terrorist acts, and maintenance of international peace and security.

Reiterated its intent, when establishing and renewing the mandates of UN missions, to include provisions on the promotion of gender equality and the empowerment of women in conflict and post-conflict situations, including through the appointment of gender advisers as appropriate, and further expressed its intent to include provisions to facilitate women's full participation and protection in: election preparation and political processes, disarmament, demobilization and reintegration programs, security sector and judicial reforms, and wider post-conflict reconstruction processes where these are mandated tasks within the mission.

Web Resource: Remarks by Ambassador Samantha Power at the UNSC Open Debate on Women, Peace, and Security

III — GENERAL ASSEMBLY: OVERALL VOTES

VOTING COINCIDENCE WITH THE UNITED STATES

This section contains a table of the Plenary votes that were recorded at the fall session of the 68th UN General Assembly. In those 90 Plenary votes, the United States voted Yes 37 times (41 percent) and No 46 times (51 percent); it abstained on 7 votes (8 percent). It was not absent for any vote.

All General Assembly members voted during the session. The United States did not vote No by itself on any resolution in 2013.

The United States voted No with three other countries five times (Resolutions 68/24, 68/39 [partial vote], 68/46, 68/150, and 68/158). The other countries were Kiribati, North Korea, and Palau once; Canada, France, and Russia twice; and Israel and the United Kingdom three times.

The United States voted No with two other countries twice (Resolutions 68/96 and 68/97): with Israel and the United Kingdom each time.

The United States voted No with one other country three times (Resolutions 68/8, 68/88, and 68/200): on each occasion, Israel was the other country.

On non-consensus issues, i.e., those on which a vote was taken, the average overall General Assembly voting coincidence of all UN members with the United States in the 2013 session of UNGA 68 was 48.4 percent. This was 5.9 percentage points above the 2012 figure of 42.5 percent. Additionally, when the figures for the 18 anti-Israel votes are removed from the totals, the coincidence with U.S. votes rises to 60.6 percent.

When consensus resolutions are factored in as votes identical to those of the United States, a much higher measure of agreement with U.S. positions is reached -86.0 percent, up slightly from 83.9 percent in 2012.

TABLE SHOWING COMPARISON WITH U.S. VOTES

The table that follows is based on the 83 instances the United States voted either Yes or No in Plenary. Columns show the number of times the United States and the pertinent country cast identical (Yes/Yes or No/No) and opposite (Yes/No or No/Yes) votes, as well as the number of times a country abstained or was absent for these 83 votes. Voting coincidence percentages are derived by dividing the number of identical votes by the total of identical plus opposite votes, the same method used in all previous editions of this report. The percentages in the column of the table titled "including consensus" offer another perspective on General Assembly activity. Consensus resolutions indicate agreement with U.S. positions, so adding these to the vote totals more accurately reflects the extent of cooperation and agreement in the General Assembly. Extent of participation was also factored in (see Introduction: Format and Methodology).

All countries are listed alphabetically.

Key:

Votes Only = Coincidence percentage only for the 84 GA votes where the United States voted Yes or No.

Votes + Consensus = Coincidence Percentage for the 84 GA votes where the United States voted Yes or No plus a pro-rated portion of all consensus resolutions.

COUNTRY	SAME	OPPOSITE	ABSTAIN	ABSENT	VOTES ONLY	VOTES + CONSENSUS
Afghanistan	32	47	1	3	40.5%	82.7%
Albania	47	21	14	1	69.1%	92.0%
Algeria	25	48	10	0	34.2%	82.4%
Andorra	47	21	15	0	69.1%	92.0%
Angola	31	46	2	4	40.3%	82.8%
Antigua-Barbuda	33	46	3	1	41.8%	83.4%
Argentina	37	43	3	0	46.3%	84.4%
Armenia	25	35	17	6	41.7%	85.6%
Australia	55	13	15	0	80.9%	95.1%
Austria	47	24	12	0	66.2%	91.0%
Azerbaijan	28	45	0	10	38.4%	82.1%
Bahamas	35	43	3	2	44.9%	84.3%
Bahrain	24	45	14	0	34.8%	83.3%
Bangladesh	32	48	2	1	40.0%	82.7%
Barbados	35	46	0	2	43.2%	83.4%
Belarus	23	39	11	10	37.1%	83.7%
Belgium	49	21	12	1	70.0%	92.0%
Belize	33	47	0	3	41.3%	82.8%
Benin	33	47	1	2	41.3%	82.9%
Bhutan	28	45	9	1	38.4%	83.4%
Bolivia	19	49	11	4	27.9%	81.1%
Bosnia/Herzegovina	48	23	12	0	67.6%	91.4%
Botswana	35	40	1	7	46.7%	84.6%
Brazil	34	45	4	0	43.0%	83.9%
Brunei Darussalam	33	47	3	0	41.3%	83.2%
Bulgaria	49	21	13	0	70.0%	92.1%
Burkina Faso	33	44	1	5	42.9%	83.5%
Burundi	32	40	0	11	44.4%	83.8%
Cabo Verde	33	47	1	2	41.3%	82.9%
Cambodia	34	46	0	3	42.5%	83.2%
Cameroon	9	25	18	31	26.5%	84.4%
Canada	71	8	4	0	89.9%	97.0%
Central African Rep.	0	1	0	82	0.0%	94.7%
Chad	1	21	2	59	4.5%	72.1%
Chile	38	42	2	1	47.5%	84.9%
China	30	45	7	1	40.0%	83.5%
Colombia	37	41	5	0	47.4%	85.3%
Comoros	4	30	0	49	11.8%	74.7%
Congo	33	45	1	4	42.3%	83.3%
Costa Rica	38	43	2	0	46.9%	84.7%
Côte d'Ivoire	33	44	4	2	42.9%	83.9%
Croatia	47	21	14	1	69.1%	92.1%
Cuba	15	50	13	5	23.1%	80.3%
Cyprus	47	25	11	0	65.3%	90.8%
Czech Republic	50	20	13	0	71.4%	92.6%

COUNTRY	SAME	OPPOSITE	ABSTAIN	ABSENT	VOTES ONLY	VOTES + CONSENSUS
DPR of Korea	7	52	19	5	11.9%	79.0%
Dem. Rep. of Congo	31	36	1	15	46.3%	84.0%
Denmark	49	21	13	0	70.0%	92.2%
Djibouti	25	47	10	1	34.7%	82.6%
Dominica	2	10	2	69	16.7%	76.8%
Dominican Republic	37	45	0	1	45.1%	83.9%
Ecuador	21	50	11	1	29.6%	81.4%
Egypt	16	48	19	0	25.0%	81.8%
El Salvador	25	41	4	13	37.9%	82.5%
Equatorial Guinea	1	16	0	66	5.9%	71.9%
Eritrea	22	46	5	10	32.4%	81.3%
Estonia	48	20	14	1	70.6%	92.5%
Ethiopia	31	45	6	1	40.8%	83.6%
Fiji	30	45	7	1	40.0%	83.5%
Finland	48	21	14	0	69.6%	92.2%
France	53	15	15	0	77.9%	94.4%
Gabon	34	36	1	12	48.6%	84.5%
Gambia	21	46	11	5	31.3%	82.0%
Georgia	44	20	17	2	68.8%	92.3%
Germany	49	21	12	1	70.0%	92.2%
Ghana	33	37	2	11	47.1%	84.4%
Greece	47	21	14	1	69.1%	92.1%
Grenada	33	41	5	4	44.6%	84.5%
Guatemala	38	42	3	0	47.5%	85.0%
Guinea	34	45	1	3	43.0%	83.5%
Guinea-Bissau	32	47	1	3	40.5%	82.7%
Guyana	33	46	2	2	41.8%	83.2%
Haiti	4	24	3	52	14.3%	77.3%
Honduras	36	39	7	1	48.0%	85.7%
Hungary	49	20	14	0	71.0%	92.6%
Iceland	48	22	13	0	68.6%	91.9%
India	17	45	21	0	27.4%	82.8%
Indonesia	26	48	9	0	35.1%	82.5%
Iran	11	49	21	2	18.3%	80.8%
Iraq	24	46	13	0	34.3%	83.0%
Ireland	45	24	13	1	65.2%	91.0%
Israel	71	4	8	0	94.7%	98.5%
Italy	50	21	12	0	70.4%	92.3%
Jamaica	37	43	3	0	46.3%	84.6%
Japan	45	22	16	0	67.2%	91.8%
Jordan	26	45	12	0	36.6%	83.4%
Kazakhstan	34	46	1	2	42.5%	83.3%
Kenya	33	40	4	6	45.2%	84.6%
Kiribati	40	26	9	8	60.6%	89.5%
Kuwait	21	46	16	0	31.3%	82.8%
Kuwait Kyrgyzstan	34	46	3	0	42.5%	83.6%
Laos	25	45	12	1	35.7%	83.2%
Latvia	48	20	13	2	70.6%	92.4%
	22	46	13	2	32.4%	82.5%
Lebanon	32	46	2	2		
Lesotho					40.5%	82.9%
Liberia	34	43	1	5	44.2%	83.8%

COUNTRY	SAME	OPPOSITE	ABSTAIN	ABSENT	VOTES ONLY	VOTES + CONSENSUS
Libya	24	47	12	0	33.8%	82.7%
Liechtenstein	46	25	11	1	64.8%	90.7%
Lithuania	49	21	13	0	70.0%	92.2%
Luxembourg	50	22	11	0	69.4%	91.9%
Madagascar	34	33	0	16	50.7%	85.5%
Malawi	25	32	17	9	43.9%	86.5%
Malaysia	34	45	4	0	43.0%	83.9%
Maldives	36	45	1	1	44.4%	83.9%
Mali	32	43	3	5	42.7%	83.7%
Malta	45	26	11	1	63.4%	90.3%
Marshall Islands	55	16	2	10	77.5%	93.6%
Mauritania	20	45	16	2	30.8%	82.7%
Mauritius	25	44	9	5	36.2%	82.9%
Mexico	35	42	6	0	45.5%	84.8%
Micronesia	61	1	4	17	98.4%	99.6%
Monaco	48	18	13	4	72.7%	93.0%
Mongolia	35	42	3	3	45.5%	84.5%
Montenegro	47	22	14	0	68.1%	91.8%
Morocco	31	44	6	2	41.3%	83.7%
Mozambique	33	46	2	2	41.8%	83.1%
Myanmar (Burma)	17	47	13	6	26.6%	81.3%
Namibia	32	47	4	0	40.5%	83.2%
Nauru	36	14	4	29	72.0%	92.1%
Nepal	33	45	3	2	42.3%	83.5%
Netherlands	49	21	13	0	70.0%	92.2%
New Zealand	46	26	11	0	63.9%	90.4%
Nicaragua	22	50	10	1	30.6%	81.5%
Niger	32	47	2	2	40.5%	82.9%
Nigeria	34	46	2	1	42.5%	83.4%
Norway	47	21	15	0	69.1%	92.2%
Oman	21	47	15	0	30.9%	82.5%
Pakistan	24	44	13	2	35.3%	83.3%
Palau	67	4	6	6	94.4%	98.4%
Panama	41	32	10	0	56.2%	88.2%
Papua New Guinea	36	33	14	0	52.2%	87.7%
Paraguay	38	30	15	0	55.9%	88.8%
Peru	38	41	4	0	48.1%	85.3%
Philippines	34	46	3	0	42.5%	83.6%
Poland	48	21	13	1	69.6%	92.1%
Portugal	46	21	14	2	68.7%	92.0%
Qatar	21	46	16	0	31.3%	82.8%
Republic of Korea	44	21	17	1	67.7%	92.0%
Republic of Moldova	47	20	15	1	70.1%	92.4%
Romania	48	20	15	0	70.1%	92.4%
Russia	30	37	16	0	44.8%	86.1%
Rwanda	30	30	2	21	50.0%	85.5%
St. Kitts and Nevis	32	27	2	22	54.2%	86.6%
Saint Lucia	32	47	2	22	40.5%	
	33		2			82.9%
St. Vincent/Grenadines		48		0	40.7%	82.9%
Samoa	36	33	13	1	52.2%	87.6%
San Marino	46	23	12	2	66.7%	91.3%

COUNTRY	SAME	OPPOSITE	ABSTAIN	ABSENT	VOTES ONLY	VOTES + CONSENSUS
Sao Tome/Principe	33	47	1	2	41.3%	82.9%
Saudi Arabia	20	47	16	0	29.9%	82.4%
Senegal	32	47	1	3	40.5%	82.7%
Serbia	45	24	14	0	65.2%	91.1%
Seychelles	33	42	0	8	44.0%	83.5%
Sierra Leone	31	46	1	5	40.3%	82.7%
Singapore	34	47	2	0	42.0%	83.3%
Slovak Republic	49	21	13	0	70.0%	92.2%
Slovenia	49	22	12	0	69.0%	91.9%
Solomon Islands	35	47	0	1	42.7%	83.2%
Somalia	32	48	0	3	40.0%	82.4%
South Africa	31	46	4	2	40.3%	83.1%
South Sudan	1	15	14	53	6.3%	83.6%
Spain	48	21	14	0	69.6%	92.2%
Sri Lanka	25	48	9	1	34.2%	82.3%
Sudan	18	47	14	4	27.7%	81.6%
Suriname	31	47	2	3	39.7%	82.7%
Swaziland	31	47	2	3	39.7%	82.7%
Sweden	47	21	15	0	69.1%	92.2%
Switzerland	46	27	10	0	63.0%	90.1%
Syria	6	48	25	4	11.1%	80.4%
Tajikistan	31	44	3	5	41.3%	83.3%
Thailand	36	44	3	0	45.0%	84.3%
TFYR Macedonia	48	22	13	0	68.6%	91.9%
Timor-Leste	32	43	1	7	42.7%	83.4%
Togo	30	39	12	2	43.5%	85.3%
Tonga	33	24	14	12	57.9%	89.6%
Trinidad and Tobago	36	45	2	0	44.4%	84.0%
Tunisia	25	47	10	1	34.7%	82.6%
Turkey	45	28	6	4	61.6%	89.4%
Turkmenistan	25	45	1	12	35.7%	81.5%
Tuvalu	36	39	0	8	48.0%	84.8%
Uganda	16	47	20	0	25.4%	82.1%
Ukraine	47	24	12	0	66.2%	91.1%
United Arab Emirates	25	46	12	0	35.2%	83.0%
United Kingdom	55	16	11	1	77.5%	94.0%
UR Tanzania	34	47	2	0	42.0%	83.3%
Uruguay	37	44	2	0	45.7%	84.3%
Uzbekistan	17	44	17	5	27.9%	82.4%
Vanuatu	3	13	9	58	18.8%	83.8%
Venezuela	23	50	10	0	31.5%	81.7%
Vietnam	19	47	2	15	28.8%	79.8%
Yemen	20	45	16	2	30.8%	82.7%
Zambia	29	46	6	2	38.7%	83.0%
Zimbabwe	17	49	10	7	25.8%	80.4%
Totals and Percentages	6459	6887	1551	1039	48.4%	86.0%

IV — GENERAL ASSEMBLY: IMPORTANT VOTES AND CONSENSUS ACTIONS

Public Law 101-246 calls for, with respect to plenary votes fo the UN General Assembly, a listing of "votes on issues which directly affected important United States interests and on which the United States lobbied extensively." An important basis for identifying issues is their consistency with the State Department's Strategic Goals. For the 68th UN General Assembly (UNGA) in 2013, 11 votes and 20 consensus resolutions were identified for inclusion in this section. Section IV contains three parts: (1) a listing and description of the 11 important UNGA votes; (2) a listing and description of the 20 important UNGA consensus resolutions; (3) voting coincidence percentages with the United States on these important actions that were adopted by votes, arranged alphabetically by country (with each country's overall voting coincidence rate from Section III listed alongside the rate for important votes).

IMPORTANT VOTES

The following 11 important votes are identified by title, resolution number, date of vote, and results (Yes-No-Abstain), with the U.S. vote noted. For each vote, a short description of the issue and U.S. policy considerations is provided. Where available, hyperlinks to additional explanatory material, as well as official U.S. statements, are provided. The resolutions are listed chronologically. Full texts of all resolutions can or will be found on the United Nations website, at: http://www.un.org/en/ga/68/resolutions.shtml. In the left-hand column, all resolutions are listed numerically. Where underscored, resolution numbers are linked to their texts. (Some resolutions were not yet linked by the submission date of this report.)

1. Necessity of ending the economic, commercial and financial embargo imposed by the United States of America against Cuba

A/Res/68/8 October 29 188-2(US)-3

The United States imposed an embargo on trade and financial transactions with Cuba in 1960, because of Fidel Castro's repressive policies and expropriation of U.S. property without compensation. The United States strengthened the embargo in 1962, 1992, and 1996. UNGA has adopted a resolution condemning this embargo each year since 1992.

Web Resource: Explanation of Vote by Ambassador Ronald Godard

2. Committee on the Exercise of the Inalienable Rights of the Palestinian People *A/Res/68/12 November 26 110-7(US)-56*

The General Assembly established this Committee in 1975, and renews its support annually.

Web Resource: Committee on the Exercise of the Inalienable Rights of the Palestinian

People

3. Division for Palestinian Rights of the Secretariat

A/Res/68/13 November 26 108-7(US)-59

The General Assembly established the Division for Palestinian Rights in 1977. It renews its support annually.

Web Resource: Division for Palestinian Rights of the Secretariat

4. Arms Trade Treaty

A/Res/68/31 December 5 152(US)-0-29

This resolution welcomed adoption of the Treaty in April 2013, noted that it was opened for signature in June, and called on states to ratify, accept, or approve the Treaty promptly. The Treaty represented a significant step in reducing the risk of international transfers of conventional arms for terrorist purposes. Secretary Kerry signed for the United States in September.

Web Resources: <u>Statement by Secretary Kerry</u>; <u>Remarks by Secretary Kerry at the Signing Ceremony</u>

5. Transparency in Armaments

A/Res/68/43 December 5 154(US)-0-28

UNGA reaffirmed its decision to keep the scope of and participation of the Register of Conventional Arms under review. Requested the Secretary-General, with the assistance of a group of governmental experts to be convened in 2016, to prepare a report on the Register's continuing operation, relevance, and further development. There were nine preliminary votes.

6. United action toward total elimination of nuclear weapons

A/Res/68/51 December 5 169(US)-1(No. Korea)-14

UNGA called on nuclear-weapon states to make further efforts to reduce and ultimately eliminate all types of nuclear weapons, deployed and non-deployed, through unilateral, bilateral, regional and multilateral measures. There were four preliminary votes.

7. Work of the Special Committee to Investigate Israeli Practices Affecting the Human Rights of the Palestinian People and Other Arabs of the Occupied Territories

A/Res/68/80 December 11 95

The General Assembly established the Special Committee by Resolution 2443 (XXIII) in 1968. The United States believes that this committee embodies institutional discrimination against Israel, that it should be abolished, and actively lobbies other countries to withdraw their support for the annual resolution that renews the Committee's mandate.

Web Resource: <u>UN news release on briefing by Special Committee to UNGA Fourth</u> Committee

8. Report of the Human Rights Council

A/Res/68/144 December 18 94-71(US)-23

Deferred consideration of and action on Human Rights Council Resolution 24/24 (September 2013) on cooperation with the United Nations, its representatives, and mechanisms in the field of human rights to allow time for further consultations. In a preliminary vote, UNGA rejected a U.S.-led amendment, 80(US)-83-18.

Web Resource: Explanation of Vote by Ambassador Elizabeth Cousens; UN news release

9. Situation of human rights in the Syrian Arab Republic

A/Res/68/182 December 18 127(US)-13-47

The resolution strongly condemned, among other things, the Syrian regime's use of chemical weapons, widespread and systematic gross violations of human rights and fundamental freedoms, and all violations of international humanitarian law.

Web Resource: Country Reports on Human Rights Practices for 2013 (Search for Syria)

10. Situation of Human Rights in the Islamic Republic of Iran

A/Res/68/184 December 18 86(US)-36-61

Expressed deep concern at serious ongoing and recurring human rights violations, including flogging, amputations and arbitrary executions. Decried continued harassment, intimidation, and arbitrary detention of Iranian citizens. Called for full cooperation with the UN Special Rapporteur on human rights.

Web Resource: <u>Congressional Testimony by Under Secretary of State Wendy Sherman on U.S. Policy Toward Iran</u>

11. Agricultural Technology for Development

A/Res/68/209 December 20 144(US)-1-34

Represents the third successful instance of this biennial resolution put forward by Israel.

IMPORTANT CONSENSUS ACTIONS

The General Assembly approved the following resolutions by consensus. They have been chosen as indicative of important U.S. policy goals.

1. Outcome Document of the High Level Meeting on the Realization of the Millennium Development Goals and other internationally agreed development goals for persons with disabilities: "The Way Forward, a disability-inclusive development agenda towards 2015 and beyond

A/Res/68/3 September 23

Affirmed members' resolve to work together for development that included those with disabilities, as well as the commitment of the international community to acknowledging and advancing the rights of all those with disabilities.

Web Resources: <u>UN news release</u>; <u>Statement by Ambassador Samantha Power on</u> International Day of Persons with Disabilities

2. Declaration of the High-Level Dialogue on International Migration and Development *A/Res/68/4 October 3*

Acknowledged contributions made by migrants and migration to development in countries of origin, transit and destination. Reaffirmed the need to promote and protect effectively the human rights and fundamental freedoms of all migrants, regardless of migration status, especially those of women and children. Recognized the need to address the special situation and vulnerability of migrant women and girls. Expressed the commitment to protect the human rights of migrant children, given their vulnerability, particularly unaccompanied migrant children.

Web Resources: Remarks by Assistant Secretary of State Anne C. Richard at the UN High Level Dialogue on Migration and Development

3. Report of the International Atomic Energy Agency (IAEA)

A/Res/68/10 November 6

Again reaffirmed "strong support" for the IAEA. Declared the Agency's role indispensable, because nuclear technology continued to be important to energy production and national development.

Web Resources: IAEA; IAEA Annual Report; UN news release

4. The Situation in Afghanistan

A/Res/68/11 November 20

Noted the need to deny the Taliban, Al-Qaida, and other groups sanctuary or financial, material, or political support, because of their continuing violent and terrorist activities.

The United States praised Afghanistan's progress, lauded the Afghan government's efforts in health, education, and security, and said Afghan security forces were strengthening and becoming more capable daily.

Web Resources: UN Assistance Mission in Afghanistan; UN news release

5. Implementation of the Convention on the Prohibition of the Development, Production, Stockpiling and Use of Chemical Weapons and on Their Destruction

A/Res/68/45 December 5

Reaffirmed the obligation of states party to the Convention to destroy stockpiles of chemical weapons completely, and destroy or convert chemical weapons production facilities. Further expressed concern over the danger of the production, acquisition, and use of chemical weapons by non-state actors, including terrorists.

Web Resource: Organization for the Prohibition of Chemical Weapons

6. Measures to Eliminate International Terrorism

Condemned terrorism as criminal and unjustifiable in all forms and manifestations. Called for implementation of the UN Global Counter-Terrorism Strategy by all member states, the United Nations and others organizations. Expressed concern at increasing numbers of incidents of kidnapping and hostage-taking by terrorist groups.

Web Resource: <u>UN Global Counter-Terrorism Strategy</u>

7. Child, early and forced marriage

First UNGA resolution ever on the topic, and represented a significant achievement in highlighting a very important human rights problem. Followed passage of a similar resolution in the UN Human Rights Council (HRC) in September.

Web resource: <u>HRC Resolution 24/23</u> (click on "E")

8. Rights of indigenous peoples

A/Res/68/149 December 18

Encouraged states not having ratified or acceded to the International Labor Organization Indigenous and Tribal Peoples Convention to consider doing so, and to consider supporting the UN Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples. Welcomed increased support by states for the Declaration. Stressed the need to strengthen the commitment of states and the entities of the UN system to mainstream the promotion and protection of the rights of indigenous peoples into the development agenda at the national, regional, and international levels.

Web resources: <u>ILO Indigenous and Tribal Peoples Convention</u>; <u>UN Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples</u>

9. Torture and other cruel, inhuman, or degrading treatment or punishment *A/Res/68/156*December 18

Urged full implementation of prohibitions against torture, as well as other cruel, inhuman, or degrading treatment or punishment. Emphasized that acts of torture in armed conflict violated international humanitarian law and were war crimes. Exhorted all states to become parties to the convention against torture, and consider signing and ratifying its Optional Protocol.

Web Resource: <u>UN Convention against Torture and Other Cruel, Inhuman or Degrading</u> Treatment or Punishment

10. The right to privacy in the digital age *A/Res/68/167* December 18

Affirmed that human rights should prevail irrespective of the medium, and therefore the need for protection both offline and online. Reaffirmed privacy rights and the right to freedom of expression as set forth in the International Covenant on Civil and Political Rights, and protected under the U.S. Constitution and U.S. laws.

Web Resources: Explanation of Position for UNGA Third Committee Resolution by Ambassador Elizabeth Cousens; U.S. policy on Internet Freedom

11. Combating intolerance, negative stereotyping, stigmatization, discrimination, incitement to violence, and violence against persons based on religion or belief

Condemned advocacy of religious hatred constituting incitement to discrimination, hostility, or violence by any means.

Web Resource: U.S. Statement at the Human Rights Council Forum on Minority Issues

12. Freedom of Religion or Belief

A/Res/68/170 December 18

Condemned violations of freedom of thought, conscience, and religion or belief as well as all forms of intolerance, discrimination and violence based on religion or belief. Also condemned increasingly frequent acts of violence and terrorism targeting individuals, including those belonging to religious minorities.

13. Situation of Human Rights in the Democratic People's Republic of Korea (DPRK) A/Res/68/183 December 18

Condemned unanimously the atrocious state of human rights in North Korea. Expressed serious concern about torture, absence of due process, restrictions of movement, mistreatment of refugees and asylum-seekers, and severe and widespread restrictions on freedom of thought.

Web Resource: <u>State Department Human Rights Report on North Korea</u> (Click on "Countries/Regions" drop-down tab.)

14. Taking action against gender-related killing of women and girls *A/Res/68/191* December 18

Expressed alarm that violence against women and girls was among the least punished crimes in the world, and deep concern about the high level of impunity regarding these acts. Recognized the key role of the criminal justice system in preventing and responding to these killings, including in ending impunity for such crimes.

Web Resource: <u>Statement by Ambassador Samantha Power on International Day for the</u> Elimination of Violence against Women

15. Information and Communications Technologies for Development

A/Res/68/198

December 20

Stressed the existence of an important and growing digital divide between countries regarding the availability, affordability, and use of information and communications technologies and access to broadband. Also stressed that, for the majority of the poor, the development promise of science and technology, including information and communications technologies, remained unfulfilled. Emphasized the need to harness technology effectively, including information and communications technologies, to bridge the digital divide.

Web Resource: Explanation of Position by Deputy Representative to ECOSOC Terri Robl

16. Implementation of Agenda 21, the Program for the Further Implementation of Agenda 21 and the outcomes of the World Summit on Sustainable Development and of the UN Conference on Sustainable Development

A/Res/68/210

December 20

The United States joined consensus on this resolution while emphasizing that all appropriate existing provisions and mandates in the United Nations and other international systems must be considered, to avoid duplicating mechanisms already in place.

Web Resource: Explanation of Position by Deputy U.S. Representative to the UN Economic and Social Council Terri Robl on Agenda 21

17. Women in development

A/Res/68/227

December 20

Urged strengthening the focus and impact of development assistance targeting gender equality and the empowerment of women and girls. Urged all member states to try to eliminate discrimination against women regarding access to all types of financial services and products, regardless of their economic and social status, to support women's access to legal assistance, and to encourage the financial sector to mainstream gender perspectives in their policies and programs.

Web Resource: Remarks by Adviser Laurie Shestack Phipps on the advancement of women

18. Situation of human rights in Myanmar [Burma]

A/Res/68/242

December 27

Welcomed positive developments in Burma, while expressing concern about remaining human rights violations, including arbitrary arrests and detentions of political activists and human rights defenders, forced displacement, land confiscations, rape and other forms of sexual violence and torture and cruel, inhuman and degrading treatment, as well as violations of international humanitarian law. Urged the government of Burma to step up efforts to put an end to such violations.

Web Resources: <u>Congressional testimony by Senior Advisor on Burma Judith Beth Cefkin;</u> Readout of Ambassador Power's meeting on the situation of human rights in Burma

19. Program budget for the biennium 2014-2015

A/Res/68/248

December 27

Adopted a \$5.53-billion budget to finance UN activities in 2014-2015, a slight reduction in the budget level compared to 2012-2013. Decided not to impose a new assessment on member

states to finance cost increases that resulted in 2013 because of inflation, fluctuations in currency exchange rates, and increased staff costs.)

Web Resource: Remarks by Ambassador Joseph M. Torsella on UN budget matters

20. UN common system

A/Res/68/253 December 27

Reduced Secretariat staffing levels by 2 percent, a major step toward containing budget growth and streamlining the organization. Also froze UN pay for professional staff for one year and UN allowances for two, while the UN undertakes a comprehensive review of its compensation practices.

IMPORTANT VOTES: COMPARISON WITH UNITED STATES

The table that follows summarizes UN member state performance at the 68th General Assembly in comparison with the United States on 11 important votes. This table shows how each member votes for each of the 11 resolutions. For comparison, each country's overall coincidence rate with U.S. voting is listed alongside the rate for the important votes.

The table is alphabetical by country. Each vote is listed in the table by the number assigned to it below.

Key:

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; A = Abstained; X = Absent

- 1. Necessity of ending the economic, commercial and financial embargo imposed by the United States of America against Cuba (68/8)
- 2. Committee on the Exercise of the Inalienable Rights of the Palestinian People (68/12)
- 3. Division for Palestinian Rights of the Secretariat (68/13)
- 4. Arms Trade Treaty (68/31)
- 5. Transparency in armaments (68/43)
- 6. United action toward total elimination of nuclear weapons (68/51)
- 7. Work of the Special Committee to Investigate Israeli Practices Affecting the Human Rights of the Palestinian People and Other Arabs of the Occupied Territories (68/80)
- 8. Report of the Human Rights Council (68/144)
- 9. Situation of human rights in the Syrian Arab Republic (68/182)
- 10. Situation of human rights in the Islamic Republic of Iran (68/184)
- 11. Agricultural technology for development (68/209)

COUNTRY	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE: IMPORTANT VOTES ONLY	COINCIDENCE: ALL VOTES
Afghanistan	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	Α	S	О	S	50.0%	40.5%
Albania	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	69.1%
Algeria	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	О	Α	О	S	33.3%	34.2%
Andorra	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	69.1%
Angola	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	S	44.4%	40.3%
Antigua and Barbuda	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	S	44.4%	41.8%
Argentina	О	О	О	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	70.0%	46.3%
Armenia	О	О	Α	Α	S	S	О	О	Α	О	S	37.5%	41.7%
Australia	О	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	90.9%	80.9%
Austria	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	66.2%
Azerbaijan	О	О	О	X	S	S	О	О	S	X	S	44.4%	38.4%
Bahamas	О	О	О	S	S	S	Α	Α	S	S	S	66.7%	44.9%
Bahrain	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	Α	S	Α	A	42.9%	34.8%
Bangladesh	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	О	Α	33.3%	40.0%
Barbados	О	О	0	S	S	S	О	О	S	S	S	54.5%	43.2%
Belarus	О	X	X	Α	S	S	О	S	О	О	S	50.0%	37.1%
Belgium	О	Α	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	70.0%
Belize	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	S	S	54.5%	41.3%
Benin	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	Α	S	50.0%	41.3%
Bhutan	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	S	44.4%	38.4%
Bolivia	О	О	О	Α	S	S	О	О	О	О	О	20.0%	27.9%
Bosnia/Herzegovina	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%	67.6%
Botswana	О	X	X	S	S	S	A	О	S	S	S	75.0%	46.7%
Brazil	О	О	0	S	S	Α	О	Α	S	Α	S	50.0%	43.0%
Brunei Darussalam	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	О	A	33.3%	41.3%
Bulgaria	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	70.0%
Burkina Faso	О	О	О	S	S	S	X	О	S	Α	S	55.6%	42.9%
Burundi	О	X	X	S	S	S	X	О	S	О	S	62.5%	44.4%
Cabo Verde	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	S	S	50.0%	41.3%
Cambodia	О	О	0	S	S	S	О	X	X	О	S	44.4%	42.5%
Cameroon	О	Α	A	X	X	S	Α	О	S	Α	S	60.0%	26.5%
Canada	О	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	90.9%	89.9%
Central African Rep.	О	X	X	X	X	X	X	X	X	X	X	0.0%	0.0%
Chad	О	О	О	X	X	X	X	О	Α	Α	S	20.0%	4.5%
Chile	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	S	S	S	S	63.6%	47.5%
China	О	О	О	S	S	Α	О	О	О	О	S	30.0%	40.0%
Colombia	О	Α	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	47.4%
Comoros	О	О	О	X	X	X	О	О	S	S	S	37.5%	11.8%
Congo	О	О	O	S	S	S	О	О	X	Α	S	44.4%	42.3%
Costa Rica	О	0	О	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	70.0%	46.9%
Côte d'Ivoire	О	Α	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	Α	S	55.6%	42.9%
Croatia	О	Α	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	69.1%
Cuba	О	О	О	Α	Α	X	О	О	О	О	A	0.0%	23.1%
Cyprus	О	О	О	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	70.0%	65.3%
Czech Republic	О	Α	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%	71.4%

COUNTRY	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE: IMPORTANT VOTES ONLY	COINCIDENCE: ALL VOTES
DPR of Korea	О	О	О	Α	Α	О	О	О	О	X	Α	0.0%	11.9%
Dem. Rep. of Congo	О	X	О	S	S	S	X	О	S	X	Α	57.1%	46.3%
Denmark	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	70.0%
Djibouti	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	О	S	Α	Α	37.5%	34.7%
Dominica	О	X	X	X	X	X	X	Α	S	S	X	66.7%	16.7%
Dominican Republic	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	S	S	S	S	63.6%	45.1%
Ecuador	О	О	О	Α	S	Α	О	О	О	О	Α	12.5%	29.6%
Egypt	О	О	О	Α	Α	Α	О	О	S	О	Α	14.3%	25.0%
El Salvador	О	О	О	S	X	S	Α	S	Α	Α	S	57.1%	37.9%
Equatorial Guinea	О	X	X	X	X	X	X	О	X	X	S	33.3%	5.9%
Eritrea	О	О	О	Α	S	S	Α	О	Α	О	S	37.5%	32.4%
Estonia	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	70.6%
Ethiopia	О	О	О	S	S	S	Α	О	Α	Α	S	50.0%	40.8%
Fiji	О	О	0	Α	S	S	Α	О	Α	Α	X	33.3%	40.0%
Finland	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	69.6%
France	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	77.9%
Gabon	О	X	X	S	S	S	X	О	S	Α	S	71.4%	48.6%
Gambia	0	О	0	S	A	S	О	0	S	Α	S	44.4%	31.3%
Georgia	0	A	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	X	S	85.7%	68.8%
Germany	0	A	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%	70.0%
Ghana	0	О	0	S	S	S	X	O	A	A	S	50.0%	47.1%
Greece	0	A	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%	69.1%
Grenada	O	A	A	S	S	S	0	A	S	A	S	71.4%	44.6%
Guatemala	0	A	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%	47.5%
Guinea	O	0	0	S	S	S	0	O	S	A	X	44.4%	43.0%
Guinea-Bissau	0	0	0	S	S	S	0	0	S	A	S	50.0%	40.5%
Guyana	0	0	0	S	S	S	0	0	A	A	S	44.4%	41.8%
Haiti	O	X	X	X	X	X	0	A	X	S	S	50.0%	14.3%
Honduras	0	0	A	S	S	S	A	0	S	S	S	66.7%	48.0%
Hungary	O	A	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%	71.0%
Iceland	O	0	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	77.8%	68.6%
India	O	0	0	A	S	A	0	O	A	O	S	25.0%	27.4%
Indonesia	0	0	0	A	S	S	0	0	S	O	A	33.3%	35.1%
Iran	0	0	0	A	A	A	0	A	O	O	X	0.0%	18.3%
Iraq	0	0	0	S	A	S	0	A	S	O	A	37.5%	34.3%
Ireland	0	A	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%	65.2%
Israel	S	S	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	S	100.0%	94.7%
Italy	O	A	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%	70.4%
Jamaica	O	0	0	S	S	S	A	A	S	A	S	62.5%	46.3%
Japan	O	A	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%	67.2%
Jordan	O	0	0	S	A	S	0	S	S	A	A	50.0%	36.6%
Kazakhstan	0	0	O	S	S	S	0	S	A	0	S	50.0%	42.5%
Kenya	0	X	X	S	S	S	0	O	A	A	S	57.1%	45.2%
Kiribati	0	X	X	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%	60.6%
Kuwait	0	0	O	A	A	S	O	A	S	0	A	28.6%	31.3%
Kyrgyzstan	0	0	0	S	S	S	0	O	A	A	S	44.4%	42.5%

COUNTRY	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE: IMPORTANT VOTES ONLY	COINCIDENCE: ALL VOTES
Laos	О	О	О	Α	S	S	О	Α	Α	A	A	33.3%	35.7%
Latvia	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	70.6%
Lebanon	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	Α	Α	О	A	28.6%	32.4%
Lesotho	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	S	44.4%	40.5%
Liberia	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	S	X	50.0%	44.2%
Libya	О	О	О	S	A	S	О	О	S	Α	A	37.5%	33.8%
Liechtenstein	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	64.8%
Lithuania	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	70.0%
Luxembourg	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%	69.4%
Madagascar	О	X	X	S	S	S	X	О	S	X	S	71.4%	50.7%
Malawi	О	X	X	S	Α	S	Α	О	S	S	S	71.4%	43.9%
Malaysia	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	Α	S	Α	A	50.0%	43.0%
Maldives	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	S	S	S	A	60.0%	44.4%
Mali	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	A	A	X	37.5%	42.7%
Malta	О	О	О	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	70.0%	63.4%
Marshall Islands	Α	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	100.0%	77.5%
Mauritania	О	О	О	Α	A	S	О	О	S	Α	A	28.6%	30.8%
Mauritius	О	О	О	S	S	Α	О	О	S	Α	S	44.4%	36.2%
Mexico	О	О	О	S	S	S	A	Α	S	S	S	66.7%	45.5%
Micronesia	Α	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	100.0%	98.4%
Monaco	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%	72.7%
Mongolia	О	X	X	S	S	S	Α	Α	S	Α	S	83.3%	45.5%
Montenegro	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%	68.1%
Morocco	О	О	О	Α	Α	S	О	О	S	Α	A	28.6%	41.3%
Mozambique	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	S	44.4%	41.8%
Myanmar (Burma)	О	О	О	Α	Α	Α	О	О	X	X	S	16.7%	26.6%
Namibia	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	A	37.5%	40.5%
Nauru	О	X	X	S	S	S	X	X	S	S	X	83.3%	72.0%
Nepal	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	S	44.4%	42.3%
Netherlands	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	70.0%
New Zealand	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	63.9%
Nicaragua	О	О	О	Α	S	S	О	О	О	О	A	22.2%	30.6%
Niger	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	S	44.4%	40.5%
Nigeria	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	S	44.4%	42.5%
Norway	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	69.1%
Oman	О	О	О	Α	Α	S	О	О	S	О	A	25.0%	30.9%
Pakistan	О	О	О	S	S	Α	О	О	S	О	A	33.3%	35.3%
Palau	Α	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	100.0%	94.4%
Panama	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	88.9%	56.2%
Papua New Guinea	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	A	S	S	S	85.7%	52.2%
Paraguay	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	55.9%
Peru	О	Α	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	48.1%
Philippines	О	0	О	S	S	S	Α	О	A	Α	S	50.0%	42.5%
Poland	О	Α	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	69.6%
Portugal	О	A	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	68.7%
Qatar	О	0	О	A	A	S	О	A	S	О	A	28.6%	31.3%

	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE: IMPORTANT	COINCIDENCE: ALL VOTES
COUNTRY												VOTES ONLY	ALL VOIES
Republic of Korea	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%	67.7%
Republic of Moldova	0	A	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%	70.1%
Romania	0	A	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%	70.6%
Russia	0	A	A	A	A	A	A	O	O	O	S	20.0%	44.8%
Rwanda	О	X	X	S	S	S	X	0	A	A	S	66.7%	50.0%
St. Kitts and Nevis	О	X	X	S	S	S	X	О	Α	S	X	66.7%	54.2%
Saint Lucia	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	S	44.4%	40.5%
St. Vincent/Grenadines	О	О	0	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	S	44.4%	40.7%
Samoa	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	A	Α	S	S	S	85.7%	52.2%
San Marino	О	Α	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	66.7%
Sao Tome/Principe	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	Α	S	50.0%	41.3%
Saudi Arabia	О	О	О	Α	Α	S	О	О	S	Α	A	28.6%	29.9%
Senegal	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	Α	S	50.0%	40.5%
Serbia	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%	65.2%
Seychelles	О	О	О	S	S	S	X	О	S	S	S	60.0%	44.0%
Sierra Leone	О	О	О	S	S	S	X	О	S	A	S	55.6%	40.3%
Singapore	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	A	S	44.4%	42.0%
Slovak Republic	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	70.0%
Slovenia	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	69.0%
Solomon Islands	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	S	S	54.5%	42.7%
Somalia	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	О	S	45.5%	40.0%
South Africa	О	О	0	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	A	37.5%	40.3%
South Sudan	О	Α	Α	X	X	X	A	О	Α	S	X	33.3%	6.3%
Spain	О	Α	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	69.6%
Sri Lanka	О	О	0	Α	S	S	О	О	Α	О	S	33.3%	34.2%
Sudan	О	О	О	X	Α	S	О	О	Α	О	A	14.3%	27.7%
Suriname	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	A	S	44.4%	39.7%
Swaziland	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	A	S	44.4%	39.7%
Sweden	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	69.1%
Switzerland	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%	63.0%
Syria	О	О	О	Α	Α	Α	О	Α	О	О	A	0.0%	11.1%
Tajikistan	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	X	Α	О	S	44.4%	41.3%
Thailand	О	О	О	S	S	S	A	Α	S	A	S	62.5%	45.0%
TFYR Macedonia	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	68.6%
Timor-Leste	О	X	X	S	S	S	Α	О	S	X	S	71.4%	42.7%
Togo	О	О	Α	S	S	S	О	О	Α	A	S	50.0%	43.5%
Tonga	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	A	X	S	S	X	83.3%	57.9%
Trinidad and Tobago	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	Α	S	S	S	60.0%	44.4%
Tunisia	О	О	О	S	A	S	О	О	S	Α	Α	37.5%	34.7%
Turkey	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	S	S	X	A	55.6%	61.6%
Turkmenistan	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	A	О	X	33.3%	35.7%
Tuvalu	О	X	X	S	S	S	О	S	S	S	S	77.8%	48.0%
Uganda	О	0	О	A	A	A	О	О	Α	Α	S	16.7%	25.4%
Ukraine	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%	66.2%
United Arab Emirates	О	О	О	S	A	S	О	О	S	A	A	37.5%	35.2%
United Kingdom	О	A	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%	77.5%

	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE:	COINCIDENCE:
COUNTRY												IMPORTANT	ALL VOTES
												VOTES ONLY	
U. Rep. of Tanzania	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	S	44.4%	42.0%
Uruguay	О	О	О	S	S	S	Α	S	S	Α	S	66.7%	45.7%
Uzbekistan	О	О	О	Α	S	S	О	О	О	О	S	30.0%	27.9%
Vanuatu	О	X	X	X	X	X	Α	Α	S	S	X	66.7%	18.8%
Venezuela	О	О	О	Α	S	S	О	О	О	О	Α	22.2%	31.5%
Vietnam	О	О	О	X	X	S	О	О	A	О	S	25.0%	28.8%
Yemen	О	О	О	Α	Α	S	О	О	S	Α	Α	28.6%	30.8%
Zambia	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	A	Α	S	44.4%	38.7%
Zimbabwe	0	0	О	A	A	A	О	О	О	О	X	0.0%	25.8%
Overall Percentages												58.6%	48.4%

V — REGIONAL AND OTHER GROUPS

The following tables summarize UN member state performance by regional and other groups in comparison with the United States on the 11 important votes identified in Section IV. Each table is arranged alphabetically by country. Each vote is listed by the number assigned to it below. (The votes are numbered just as in Section IV.)

Key:

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; A = Abstained; X = Absent

- 1. Necessity of ending the economic, commercial and financial embargo imposed by the United States of America against Cuba (68/8)
- 2. Committee on the Exercise of the Inalienable Rights of the Palestinian People (68/12)
- 3. Division for Palestinian Rights of the Secretariat (68/13)
- 4. Arms Trade Treaty (68/31)
- 5. Transparency in Armaments (68/43)
- 6. United action toward total elimination of nuclear weapons (68/51)
- 7. Work of the Special Committee to Investigate Israeli Practices Affecting the Human Rights of the Palestinian People and Other Arabs of the Occupied Territories (68/80)
- 8. Report of the Human Rights Council (68/144)
- 9. Situation of human rights in the Syrian Arab Republic (68/182)
- 10. Situation of Human Rights in the Islamic Republic of Iran (68/184)
- 11. Agricultural Technology for Development (68/209)

AFRICA GROUP

minen droet									-			
	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE:
COUNTRY												IMPORTANT
												VOTES ONLY
Algeria	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	0	Α	О	S	33.3%
Angola	О	О	0	S	S	S	0	0	Α	A	S	44.4%
Benin	О	О	0	S	S	S	0	0	S	A	S	50.0%
Botswana	О	X	X	S	S	S	Α	0	S	S	S	75.0%
Burkina Faso	О	О	О	S	S	S	X	О	S	A	S	55.6%
Burundi	О	X	X	S	S	S	X	О	S	О	S	62.5%
Cabo Verde	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	S	S	50.0%
Cameroon	О	Α	A	X	X	S	A	О	S	A	S	60.0%
Central African Rep.	О	X	X	X	X	X	X	X	X	X	X	0.0%
Chad	О	О	О	X	X	X	X	О	Α	A	S	20.0%
Comoros	О	О	О	X	X	X	О	О	S	S	S	37.5%
Congo	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	X	A	S	44.4%
Côte d'Ivoire	О	Α	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	A	S	55.6%
Dem. Rep. of Congo	О	X	О	S	S	S	X	О	S	X	A	57.1%
Djibouti	О	О	О	S	A	S	О	О	S	A	A	37.5%
Egypt	О	О	О	A	A	A	О	О	S	О	A	14.3%
Equatorial Guinea	О	X	X	X	X	X	X	О	X	X	S	33.3%
Eritrea	О	О	О	A	S	S	A	0	Α	О	S	37.5%
Ethiopia	О	О	О	S	S	S	A	0	Α	A	S	50.0%
Gabon	О	X	X	S	S	S	X	0	S	A	S	71.4%

COUNTRY	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE: IMPORTANT VOTES ONLY
Gambia	О	0	О	S	Α	S	О	О	S	A	S	44.4%
Ghana	О	О	О	S	S	S	X	О	Α	Α	S	50.0%
Guinea	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	Α	X	44.4%
Guinea-Bissau	О	0	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	A	S	50.0%
Kenya	О	X	X	S	S	S	О	О	Α	A	S	57.1%
Lesotho	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	S	44.4%
Liberia	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	S	X	50.0%
Libya	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	О	S	A	A	37.5%
Madagascar	О	X	X	S	S	S	X	О	S	X	S	71.4%
Malawi	О	X	X	S	Α	S	Α	О	S	S	S	71.4%
Mali	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	X	37.5%
Mauritania	О	О	О	Α	Α	S	О	О	S	Α	A	28.6%
Mauritius	О	О	О	S	S	Α	О	О	S	Α	S	44.4%
Morocco	О	О	О	Α	Α	S	О	О	S	Α	Α	28.6%
Mozambique	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	S	44.4%
Namibia	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	Α	37.5%
Niger	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	A	S	44.4%
Nigeria	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	A	S	44.4%
Rwanda	О	X	X	S	S	S	X	О	Α	A	S	66.7%
Sao Tome/Principe	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	A	S	50.0%
Senegal	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	A	S	50.0%
Seychelles	О	О	О	S	S	S	X	О	S	S	S	60.0%
Sierra Leone	О	О	О	S	S	S	X	О	S	A	S	55.6%
Somalia	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	O	S	45.5%
South Africa	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	A	A	37.5%
South Sudan	О	Α	Α	X	X	X	Α	О	Α	S	X	33.3%
Sudan	О	О	О	X	Α	S	О	О	Α	О	A	14.3%
Swaziland	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	A	S	44.4%
Togo	О	0	Α	S	S	S	О	О	Α	A	S	50.0%
Tunisia	О	0	О	S	Α	S	О	О	S	A	A	37.5%
Uganda	О	О	О	A	A	A	О	О	A	A	S	16.7%
United Rep. of Tanzania	О	0	О	S	S	S	О	0	A	A	S	44.4%
Zambia	О	0	О	S	S	S	О	0	A	A	S	44.4%
Zimbabwe	О	0	О	A	A	A	О	0	О	О	X	0.0%
Overall Percentage												45.3%

Totals: 54 Members = 594 Votes. S = 194; O = 234; A = 103; X = 63

ARAB GROUP

AKAD GKOUI												
	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE:
COUNTRY												IMPORTANT
												VOTES ONLY
Algeria	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	О	Α	O	S	33.3%
Bahrain	О	О	О	S	A	S	О	A	S	A	A	42.9%
Bangladesh	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	A	О	A	33.3%
Djibouti	О	О	О	S	A	S	О	О	S	A	A	37.5%
Egypt	О	О	О	Α	Α	A	О	О	S	О	A	14.3%
Iraq	О	О	О	S	A	S	О	A	S	О	A	37.5%
Jordan	О	О	О	S	A	S	О	S	S	A	A	50.0%
Kuwait	О	О	О	Α	A	S	О	A	S	О	A	28.6%
Lebanon	О	О	О	S	A	S	О	A	A	О	A	28.6%
Libya	О	О	О	S	A	S	О	О	S	A	A	37.5%
Mauritania	О	О	О	Α	A	S	О	О	S	A	A	28.6%
Morocco	О	О	О	Α	A	S	О	О	S	A	A	28.6%
Oman	О	О	О	Α	A	S	О	О	S	О	A	25.0%
Qatar	0	О	О	Α	A	S	О	A	S	О	A	28.6%
Saudi Arabia	О	О	О	Α	A	S	О	О	S	A	A	28.6%
Somalia	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	О	S	45.5%
Sudan	О	О	О	X	A	S	О	О	A	О	A	14.3%
Syria	О	О	О	Α	A	A	О	A	О	О	A	0.0%
Tunisia	О	О	О	S	A	S	О	О	S	A	A	37.5%
United Arab Emirates	0	О	О	S	A	S	О	О	S	A	A	37.5%
Overall Percentage												31.8%

Totals: 20 Members = 220 Votes. S = 49; O = 105; A = 65; X = 1

ASEAN (ASSOCIATION OF SOUTHEAST ASIAN NATIONS)

COUNTRY	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE:
												IMPORTANT
												VOTES ONLY
Brunei Darussalam	О	О	0	S	S	S	О	О	Α	0	A	33.3%
Cambodia	О	О	0	S	S	S	О	X	X	0	S	44.4%
Indonesia	О	О	0	Α	S	S	О	О	S	0	A	33.3%
Laos	О	О	0	Α	S	S	О	Α	Α	A	A	33.3%
Malaysia	О	О	0	S	S	S	О	Α	S	A	A	50.0%
Myanmar (Burma)	О	О	О	Α	Α	Α	О	О	X	X	S	16.7%
Philippines	О	О	О	S	S	S	Α	О	A	A	S	50.0%
Singapore	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	S	44.4%
Thailand	О	О	0	S	S	S	Α	Α	S	A	S	62.5%
Vietnam	О	О	0	X	X	S	О	О	Α	О	S	25.0%
Group Percentage												40.0%

Totals: 10 Members = 110 Votes. S = 32; O = 48; A = 24; X = 6

ASIAN GROUP

ASIAN GROUP		1				1				1	1	1
COUNTRY	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE: IMPORTANT VOTES ONLY
Afghanistan	О	0	О	S	S	S	О	Α	S	О	S	50.0%
Bahrain	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	A	S	A	A	42.9%
Bangladesh	О	0	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	О	A	33.3%
Bhutan	О	0	О	S	S	S	О	О	A	A	S	44.4%
Bolivia	О	0	О	Α	S	S	О	О	О	Ο	Ο	20.0%
Brunei Darussalam	О	0	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Ο	Α	33.3%
Cambodia	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	X	X	О	S	44.4%
China	О	О	O	S	S	A	O	О	O	Ο	S	30.0%
Cyprus	О	О	О	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	70.0%
DPR of Korea	О	0	О	Α	Α	0	О	0	О	X	Α	0.0%
Fiji	О	O	0	A	S	S	A	О	A	Α	X	33.3%
India	О	O	О	A	S	A	О	О	Α	О	S	25.0%
Indonesia	О	O	O	A	S	S	O	0	S	О	Α	33.3%
Iran	O	O	О	A	A	A	0	A	0	О	X	0.0%
Iraq	O	O	0	S	A	S	0	A	S	О	Α	37.5%
Japan	О	A	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Jordan	О	О	О	S	A	S	О	S	S	Α	A	50.0%
Kazakhstan	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	S	A	О	S	50.0%
Kuwait	О	О	О	A	A	S	О	Α	S	О	Α	28.6%
Kyrgyzstan	O	O	0	S	S	S	0	O	A	Α	S	44.4%
Laos	0	0	0	A	S	S	0	A	A	A	A	33.3%
Lebanon	0	0	0	S	A	S	0	A	A	O	A	28.6%
Malaysia	0	0	0	S	S	S	0	A	S	A	Α	50.0%
Maldives	O	O	O	S	S	S	O	S	S	S	A	60.0%
Marshall Islands	A	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	100.0%
Micronesia	A	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	100.0%
Mongolia	0	X	X	S	S	S	A	A	S	A	S	83.3%
Myanmar (Burma)	0	0	0	A	A	A	0	0	X	X	S	16.7%
Nauru	0	X	X	S	S	S	X	X	S	S	X	83.3%
Nepal	0	0	0	S	S	S	0	0	A	A	S	44.4%
Oman	0	0	0	A	A	S	0	0	S	0	A	25.0%
Pakistan	O	O	O	S	S	A	O S	O S	S	O S	A S	33.3%
Palau Panya Naw Cuinaa	A	S	S	S		S		_		S	S	100.0%
Papua New Guinea Philippines	0	A O	A O	S	S	S	A	A O	S A	A	S	85.7% 50.0%
1.1	0	0	0	A	A	S	O	A	S	O	A	28.6%
Qatar Republic of Korea	-			S	S	S		S	S	S	S	
	0	A	A	S	S		A			S	S	87.5% 85.7%
Samoa Saudi Arabia	O O	A O	A O		A	S	A O	A O	S	A	A	85.7% 28.6%
	0	0	0	A S	S	S	0	0	A		S	44.4%
Singapore Solomon Islands	0	0	0	S	S	S	0	0	S	A S	S	54.5%
Sri Lanka		0	0	A	S	S	0			0	S	33.3%
Sri Lanka Syria	0	0	0	A	A	A	0	O A	A O	0	A	0.0%
Tajikistan	0	0	0	S	S	S	0	X	A	0	S	44.4%
i ajikistali	U	U	LU	ာ	b	S	U	Λ	A	U	b	44.4%

	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE:
COUNTRY												IMPORTANT
												VOTES ONLY
Thailand	О	О	О	S	S	S	Α	Α	S	Α	S	62.5%
Timor-Leste	О	X	X	S	S	S	Α	О	S	X	S	71.4%
Tonga	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	X	S	S	X	83.3%
Turkmenistan	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	О	X	33.3%
Tuvalu	О	X	X	S	S	S	О	S	S	S	S	77.8%
United Arab Emirates	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	О	S	Α	A	37.5%
Uzbekistan	О	О	О	Α	S	S	О	О	О	О	S	30.0%
Vanuatu	О	X	X	X	X	X	Α	Α	S	S	X	66.7%
Vietnam	О	О	О	X	X	S	О	О	Α	О	S	25.0%
Yemen	О	О	О	Α	Α	S	О	О	S	Α	A	28.6%
												48.3%
Overall Percentage												

Totals: 54 Members = 594 Votes. S = 211; O = 226; A = 126; X = 31.

EASTERN EUROPEAN GROUP (EE)

EASIEKN EURUI		110	110		(121	رد						
	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE:
COUNTRY												IMPORTANT
												VOTES ONLY
Albania	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Armenia	О	О	Α	Α	S	S	О	О	Α	О	S	37.5%
Azerbaijan	О	О	О	X	S	S	О	О	S	X	S	44.4%
Belarus	0	X	X	Α	S	S	О	S	О	О	S	50.0%
Bosnia/Herzegovina	0	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Bulgaria	0	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Croatia	0	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Czech Republic	0	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Estonia	0	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Georgia	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	X	S	85.7%
Hungary	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Latvia	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Lithuania	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Montenegro	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Poland	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Republic of Moldova	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Romania	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Russia	О	Α	Α	Α	Α	Α	Α	О	О	О	S	20.0%
Serbia	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Slovak Republic	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Slovenia	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
TFYR Macedonia	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Ukraine	0	A	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%
	_											
Overall Percentage												79.6%

Totals: 23 Members = 253 Votes. S = 144; O = 37; A = 67; X = 5.

EUROPEAN UNION (EU)

EUROPEAN UNIO		(EU	')									
	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE:
COUNTRY												IMPORTANT
												VOTES ONLY
Austria	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Belgium	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Bulgaria	О	A	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Cyprus	О	О	О	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	70.0%
Czech Republic	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Denmark	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Estonia	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Finland	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
France	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Germany	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Greece	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Hungary	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Ireland	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Italy	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Latvia	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Lithuania	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Luxembourg	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Malta	О	О	О	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	70.0%
Netherlands	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Poland	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Portugal	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Romania	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Slovak Republic	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Slovenia	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Spain	О	A	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Sweden	О	A	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%
United Kingdom	О	A	Α	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%
												85.9%
Overall Percentage												

Totals: 27 Members = 297 Votes. S = 189; O = 31; A = 77; X = 0.

LATIN AMERICAN AND CARIBBEAN GROUP (LAC)

LATIN AMERICAN	I MI	D (LID1		711	7116		(11)	10)		
COUNTRY	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE: IMPORTANT VOTES ONLY
Antigua and Barbuda	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	S	44.4%
Argentina Argentina	0	0	0	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	70.0%
Bahamas	0	0	0	S	S	S	A	A	S	S	S	66.7%
Barbados	0	0	0	S	S	S	0	0	S	S	S	54.5%
Belize	0	0	0	S	S	S	0	0	S	S	S	54.5%
Bolivia	O	0	0	A	S	S	0	0	O	O	O	20.0%
Brazil	O	0	0	S	S	A	O	A	S	A	S	50.0%
Chile	О	0	0	S	S	S	0	S	S	S	S	63.6%
Colombia	О	Α	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Costa Rica	О	О	0	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	70.0%
Cuba	О	О	0	Α	A	X	О	О	О	О	Α	0.0%
Dominica	О	X	X	X	X	X	X	Α	S	S	X	66.7%
Dominican Republic	О	О	0	S	S	S	О	S	S	S	S	63.6%
Ecuador	О	О	0	Α	S	Α	О	О	О	О	A	12.5%
El Salvador	О	О	О	S	X	S	Α	S	Α	A	S	57.1%
Grenada	О	A	A	S	S	S	О	Α	S	Α	S	71.4%
Guatemala	О	A	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Guyana	О	0	0	S	S	S	О	О	Α	A	S	44.4%
Haiti	О	X	X	X	X	X	О	A	X	S	S	50.0%
Honduras	О	О	A	S	S	S	A	О	S	S	S	66.7%
Jamaica	О	О	Ο	S	S	S	Α	Α	S	Α	S	62.5%
Mexico	О	О	0	S	S	S	Α	Α	S	S	S	66.7%
Nicaragua	О	О	0	Α	S	S	О	О	О	Ο	Α	22.2%
Panama	О	A	A	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	88.9%
Paraguay	О	A	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Peru	О	A	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
St. Kitts and Nevis	О	X	X	S	S	S	X	О	Α	S	X	66.7%
Saint Lucia	О	0	О	S	S	S	0	0	A	Α	S	44.4%
St. Vincent/Grenadines	О	О	О	S	S	S	0	О	A	Α	S	44.4%
Suriname	О	О	О	S	S	S	0	0	Α	Α	S	44.4%
Trinidad and Tobago	О	0	О	S	S	S	0	A	S	S	S	60.0%
Uruguay	О	0	0	S	S	S	A	S	S	Α	S	66.7%
Venezuela	О	O	O	A	S	S	О	О	О	Ο	A	22.2%
Overall Percentage												56.4%

Totals: 33 Members = 363 Votes. S = 159; O = 123; A = 62; X = 19.

NON-ALIGNED MOVEMENT (NAM)

NON-ALIGNED MO	A TOTA			-								-
COUNTRY	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE: IMPORTANT VOTES ONLY
Afghanistan	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	A	S	О	S	50.0%
Algeria	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	0	Α	О	S	33.3%
Angola	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	0	Α	Α	S	44.4%
Antigua and Barbuda	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	0	Α	Α	S	44.4%
Bahamas	О	О	О	S	S	S	Α	Α	S	S	S	66.7%
Bahrain	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	A	S	Α	A	42.9%
Bangladesh	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	О	A	33.3%
Barbados	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	0	S	S	S	54.5%
Belarus	О	X	X	Α	S	S	О	S	О	О	S	50.0%
Belize	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	0	S	S	S	54.5%
Benin	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	0	S	A	S	50.0%
Bhutan	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	0	Α	Α	S	44.4%
Bolivia	О	О	О	Α	S	S	О	0	О	О	0	20.0%
Botswana	О	X	X	S	S	S	Α	0	S	S	S	75.0%
Brunei Darussalam	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	O	Α	Ο	A	33.3%
Burkina Faso	О	О	О	S	S	S	X	0	S	Α	S	55.6%
Burundi	О	X	X	S	S	S	X	0	S	Ο	S	62.5%
Cabo Verde	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	0	Α	S	S	50.0%
Cambodia	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	X	X	О	S	44.4%
Cameroon	О	A	A	X	X	S	A	O	S	Α	S	60.0%
Central African Rep.	О	X	X	X	X	X	X	X	X	X	X	0.0%
Chad	О	О	0	X	X	X	X	0	A	A	S	20.0%
Chile	О	O	О	S	S	S	О	S	S	S	S	63.6%
Colombia	О	Α	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Comoros	О	О	О	X	X	X	O	O	S	S	S	37.5%
Congo	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	O	X	Α	S	44.4%
Côte d'Ivoire	0	A	0	S	S	S	0	0	S	A	S	55.6%
Cuba	0	0	0	Α	A	X	0	0	0	O	A	0.0%
DPR of Korea	0	0	0	A	A	0	0	0	O	X	A	0.0%
Dem. Rep. of Congo	0	X	0	S	S	S	X	0	S	X	A	57.1%
Djibouti	0	0	0	S	A	S	0	O	S	A	A	37.5%
Dominica	0	X	X	X	X	X	X	A	S	S	X	66.7%
Dominican Republic	0	0	0	S	S	S	0	S	S	S	S	63.6%
Ecuador	0	0	0	A	S	A	0	0	O	0	A	12.5%
Egypt	0	0	0	A	A	A	0	0	S	0	A	14.3%
Equatorial Guinea	0	X	X	X	X	X	X	0	X	X	S	33.3%
Eritrea	0	0	0	A	S	S	A	0	A	0	S	37.5%
Ethiopia	0	0	0	S	S	S	A	0	A	A	S	50.0%
Fiji	0	0	0	A	S	S	A	0	A	A	X	33.3%
Gabon	0	X	X	S	S	S	X	0	S	A	S	71.4%
Gambia	0	0	0	S	A	S	0	0	S	A	S	44.4%
Ghana	0	O	O	S	S	S	X	O	A	A	S	50.0%
Grenada	0	A	A	S	S	S	O	A	S	A	S	71.4%
Guatemala	O	A	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%

COUNTRY	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE: IMPORTANT VOTES ONLY
Guinea	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	Α	X	44.4%
Guinea-Bissau	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	A	S	50.0%
Guyana	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	A	Α	S	44.4%
Haiti	О	X	X	X	X	X	О	A	X	S	S	50.0%
Honduras	О	О	Α	S	S	S	Α	О	S	S	S	66.7%
India	О	О	О	Α	S	Α	О	О	A	О	S	25.0%
Indonesia	О	О	О	Α	S	S	О	О	S	О	A	33.3%
Iran	О	О	О	Α	Α	Α	О	A	О	О	X	0.0%
Iraq	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	A	S	О	Α	37.5%
Jamaica	О	О	О	S	S	S	Α	A	S	Α	S	62.5%
Jordan	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	S	S	Α	Α	50.0%
Kenya	О	X	X	S	S	S	О	О	A	Α	S	57.1%
Kuwait	О	О	О	Α	Α	S	О	A	S	О	Α	28.6%
Laos	О	О	О	A	S	S	О	A	A	Α	A	33.3%
Lebanon	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	A	A	О	Α	28.6%
Lesotho	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	A	Α	S	44.4%
Liberia	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	S	X	50.0%
Libya	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	О	S	Α	Α	37.5%
Madagascar	О	X	X	S	S	S	X	О	S	X	S	71.4%
Malawi	О	X	X	S	Α	S	Α	О	S	S	S	71.4%
Malaysia	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	A	S	A	Α	50.0%
Maldives	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	S	S	S	Α	60.0%
Mali	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	X	37.5%
Mauritania	О	О	О	Α	Α	S	О	О	S	Α	Α	28.6%
Mauritius	О	О	О	S	S	Α	О	О	S	Α	S	44.4%
Mongolia	О	X	X	S	S	S	Α	A	S	Α	S	83.3%
Morocco	О	О	О	Α	Α	S	О	О	S	Α	Α	28.6%
Mozambique	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	A	Α	S	44.4%
Myanmar (Burma)	О	О	О	Α	Α	Α	О	О	X	X	S	16.7%
Namibia	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	A	Α	Α	37.5%
Nepal	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	A	A	S	44.4%
Nicaragua	О	О	О	A	S	S	О	О	0	О	A	22.2%
Niger	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	0	Α	A	S	44.4%
Nigeria	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	0	A	Α	S	44.4%
Oman	О	О	О	Α	Α	S	О	0	S	О	Α	25.0%
Pakistan	О	О	О	S	S	Α	О	О	S	О	Α	33.3%
Palau	A	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	100.0%
Panama	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	88.9%
Papua New Guinea	О	A	Α	S	S	S	A	A	S	S	S	85.7%
Peru	0	A	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Philippines	0	0	О	S	S	S	A	О	A	A	S	50.0%
Qatar	О	О	О	A	A	S	О	A	S	О	Α	28.6%
Rwanda	О	X	X	S	S	S	X	O	A	Α	S	66.7%
St. Kitts and Nevis	0	X	X	S	S	S	X	0	A	S	X	66.7%
Saint Lucia	0	О	О	S	S	S	О	0	A	Α	S	44.4%
St. Vincent/Grenadines	0	О	О	S	S	S	0	О	A	A	S	44.4%

	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE:
COUNTRY												IMPORTANT
G T									-			VOTES ONLY
Sao Tome/Principe	0	0	0	S	S	S	0	0	S	A	S	50.0%
Saudi Arabia	0	0	0	A	A	S	0	0	S	A	A	28.6%
Senegal	0	0	0	S	S	S	0	0	S	A	S	50.0%
Seychelles	0	0	0	S	S	S	X	0	S	S	S	60.0%
Sierra Leone	0	0	0	S	S	S	X	0	S	A	S	55.6%
Singapore	0	0	0	S	S	S	0	0	A	A	S	44.4%
Somalia	0	0	O	S	S	S	0	O	S	O	S	45.5%
South Africa	0	0	O	S	S	S	0	O	A	A	A	37.5%
Sri Lanka	О	О	О	A	S	S	О	O	A	О	S	33.3%
Sudan	О	О	O	X	A	S	О	O	A	O	A	14.3%
Suriname	0	О	O	S	S	S	О	O	A	A	S	44.4%
Swaziland	О	О	0	S	S	S	0	O	A	A	S	44.4%
Syria	О	О	0	Α	Α	Α	О	A	O	О	A	0.0%
Thailand	О	О	0	S	S	S	Α	A	S	A	S	62.5%
Timor-Leste	О	X	X	S	S	S	Α	О	S	X	S	71.4%
Togo	О	О	Α	S	S	S	О	О	Α	A	S	50.0%
Tonga	О	Α	A	S	S	S	Α	X	S	S	X	83.3%
Trinidad and Tobago	О	О	Ο	S	S	S	О	A	S	S	S	60.0%
Tunisia	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	О	S	Α	A	37.5%
Turkmenistan	О	О	0	S	S	S	О	0	Α	0	X	33.3%
Uganda	О	О	О	Α	Α	Α	О	О	A	A	S	16.7%
United Arab Emirates	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	О	S	A	A	37.5%
United Rep. of Tanzania	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	A	A	S	44.4%
Uzbekistan	О	О	О	Α	S	S	О	О	О	O	S	30.0%
Vanuatu	О	X	X	X	X	X	Α	A	S	S	X	66.7%
Venezuela	О	О	О	Α	S	S	О	О	О	О	A	22.2%
Vietnam	О	О	О	X	X	S	О	О	A	О	S	25.0%
Yemen	О	О	0	Α	Α	S	О	О	S	A	A	28.6%
Zambia	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	0	A	A	S	44.4%
Zimbabwe	О	О	О	A	A	A	О	0	0	О	X	0.0%
Overall Percentage												46.0%

Totals: 120 Members = 1320 Votes. S = 443; O = 521; A = 254; X = 102.

NORDIC GROUP

	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE:
COUNTRY												IMPORTANT
												VOTES ONLY
Denmark	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Finland	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Iceland	О	О	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	77.8%
Norway	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Sweden	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Overall Percentage												85.4%

Totals: 5 Members = 55 Votes. S = 35; O = 6; A = 14; X = 0.

NATO (NORTH ATLANTIC TREATY ORGANIZATION

	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE:
COUNTRY												IMPORTANT
COCIVIRI												VOTES ONLY
Albania	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Belgium	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Bulgaria	О	Α	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Canada	О	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	90.9%
Croatia	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Czech Republic	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Denmark	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Estonia	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%
France	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Germany	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Greece	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Hungary	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Iceland	О	О	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	77.8%
Italy	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Latvia	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Lithuania	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Luxembourg	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Netherlands	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Norway	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Poland	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Portugal	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Romania	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Slovak Republic	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Slovenia	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Spain	0	A	Α	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Turkey	0	О	О	S	S	S	0	S	S	X	A	55.6%
United Kingdom	0	A	Α	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Overall Percentage												86.0%

Totals: 27 Members = 297 Votes. S = 190; O = 31; A = 75; X = 1.

ORGANIZATION OF THE ISLAMIC CONFERENCE (OIC)

ORGANIZATION	OF			LA.	_	<u> </u>			LEIN	CE	OIC	
COUNTRY	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE: IMPORTANT VOTES ONLY
Afghanistan	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	Α	S	О	S	50.0%
Albania	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Algeria	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	О	Α	О	S	33.3%
Azerbaijan	О	О	О	X	S	S	О	О	S	X	S	44.4%
Bahrain	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	Α	S	Α	Α	42.9%
Bangladesh	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	О	Α	33.3%
Benin	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	Α	S	50.0%
Brunei Darussalam	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	О	Α	33.3%
Burkina Faso	О	О	О	S	S	S	X	О	S	A	S	55.6%
Cameroon	О	Α	Α	X	X	S	Α	О	S	Α	S	60.0%
Chad	О	О	О	X	X	X	X	О	Α	Α	S	20.0%
Comoros	О	О	О	X	X	X	О	О	S	S	S	37.5%
Côte d'Ivoire	О	Α	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	A	S	55.6%
Djibouti	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	О	S	A	Α	37.5%
Egypt	О	О	О	Α	Α	Α	О	О	S	О	Α	14.3%
Gabon	О	X	X	S	S	S	X	О	S	A	S	71.4%
Gambia	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	О	S	A	S	44.4%
Guinea	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	A	X	44.4%
Guinea-Bissau	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	A	S	50.0%
Guyana	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	A	S	44.4%
Indonesia	О	О	О	Α	S	S	О	О	S	О	Α	33.3%
Iran	О	О	О	A	Α	Α	О	Α	О	О	X	0.0%
Iraq	О	О	О	S	A	S	О	Α	S	О	Α	37.5%
Jordan	О	О	О	S	A	S	О	S	S	Α	Α	50.0%
Kazakhstan	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	S	Α	О	S	50.0%
Kuwait	О	О	О	A	A	S	О	Α	S	О	Α	28.6%
Kyrgyzstan	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	S	44.4%
Lebanon	О	О	О	S	A	S	О	Α	Α	О	A	28.6%
Libya	О	О	О	S	A	S	О	О	S	Α	Α	37.5%
Malaysia	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	Α	S	A	A	50.0%
Maldives	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	S	S	S	A	60.0%
Mali	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	A	X	37.5%
Mauritania	О	О	О	A	Α	S	О	О	S	A	A	28.6%
Morocco	О	О	О	A	A	S	О	О	S	A	A	28.6%
Mozambique	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	S	44.4%
Niger	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	A	S	44.4%
Nigeria	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	Α	Α	S	44.4%
Oman	О	0	О	A	A	S	О	О	S	О	A	25.0%
Pakistan	О	О	О	S	S	A	О	О	S	О	A	33.3%
Qatar	О	0	О	A	A	S	О	A	S	О	A	28.6%
Saudi Arabia	О	О	О	A	A	S	О	О	S	A	A	28.6%
Senegal	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	A	S	50.0%
Sierra Leone	О	О	О	S	S	S	X	О	S	A	S	55.6%
Somalia	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	S	О	S	45.5%
Sudan	О	О	О	X	A	S	О	О	A	О	A	14.3%

COUNTRY	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE: IMPORTANT VOTES ONLY
Suriname	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	О	A	Α	S	44.4%
Syria	О	0	О	Α	Α	Α	О	A	0	О	A	0.0%
Tajikistan	О	0	О	S	S	S	О	X	Α	О	S	44.4%
Togo	О	0	Α	S	S	S	О	0	Α	A	S	50.0%
Tunisia	О	0	О	S	Α	S	О	0	S	A	A	37.5%
Turkey	О	0	О	S	S	S	О	S	S	X	A	55.6%
Turkmenistan	О	0	О	S	S	S	О	0	Α	О	X	33.3%
Uganda	О	О	О	Α	Α	Α	О	О	A	Α	S	16.7%
United Arab Emirates	О	О	О	S	Α	S	О	О	S	Α	Α	37.5%
Uzbekistan	О	О	О	Α	S	S	О	О	О	О	S	30.0%
Yemen	0	0	0	A	A	S	0	0	S	A	A	28.6%
Overall Percentage												40.7%

Totals: 56 Members = 616 Votes. S = 188; O = 274; A = 131; X = 23.

WESTERN EUROPEAN AND OTHERS GROUP (WEOG)

	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE:
COUNTRY												IMPORTANT
COUNTRI												VOTES ONLY
Andorra	О	A	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Australia	О	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	90.9%
Austria	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Azerbaijan	О	0	0	X	S	S	О	О	S	X	S	44.4%
Belgium	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Canada	О	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	S	90.9%
Denmark	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Finland	О	A	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
France	О	A	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Germany	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Greece	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Iceland	О	0	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	77.8%
Ireland	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Israel	Y	S	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	S	100.0%
Italy	О	A	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Liechtenstein	О	A	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Luxembourg	О	A	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Malta	О	О	О	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	70.0%
Monaco	О	A	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Netherlands	О	A	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
New Zealand	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Norway	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Portugal	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
San Marino	О	Α	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Spain	О	A	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Sweden	О	A	A	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Switzerland	О	A	A	S	S	S	A	S	S	S	S	87.5%

	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	10	11	COINCIDENCE:
COUNTRY												IMPORTANT
												VOTES ONLY
Turkey	О	О	О	S	S	S	О	S	S	X	A	55.6%
United Kingdom	О	A	Α	S	S	S	Α	S	S	S	S	87.5%
Overall Percentage												84.5%

Totals: 29 Members = 319 Votes. S = 207; O = 38; A = 71; X = 3.

VI — GENERAL ASSEMBLY RESOLUTIONS RELATED TO ISRAEL OPPOSED BY THE UNITED STATES

Public Law 101-246, as amended by Public Law 108-447, calls for a separate listing of all Plenary votes cast by UN member states in the General Assembly on resolutions specifically related to Israel that are opposed by the United States. For the 68th UN General Assembly in 2013, 18 resolutions met the criteria.

This section contains two parts: (1) a listing and description of the Israel-related votes at the 68th UNGA in which the United States voted No, and (2) voting coincidence percentages with the United States on all 18 resolutions, alphabetically by country.

The following 18 resolutions are identified by a short title, document number, date of vote, and results (Yes-No-Abstain), with the U.S. vote noted. All resolutions are or will be available here:

http://www.un.org/en/ga/68/resolutions.shtml

These annual General Assembly resolutions condemning Israel are repetitive, disproportionate, and one-sided. Israel is repeatedly singled out for criticism, while the resolutions do not fully acknowledge that all parties to the conflict bear direct responsibility for ending it. The following hyperlinks address the U.S. position on the situation in the Middle East and/or directly address the votes discussed:

- Remarks by President Barack Obama to the General Assembly
- The Question of Palestine and the United Nations

The resolutions are listed by the order in which they were approved by the General Assembly.

1. Committee on the Exercise of the Inalienable Rights of the Palestinian People A/Res/68/12 November 26 110-7(US)-56

The General Assembly established this Committee in 1975, and renews its support annually. Voting with the United States: Australia; Canada; Israel; Marshall Islands; Micronesia; and Palau.

Web Resource: <u>Committee on the Exercise of the Inalienable Rights of the Palestinian</u> People

2. Division for Palestinian Rights of the Secretariat

A/Res/68/13 November 26 108-7(US)-59

The General Assembly established the Division for Palestinian Rights in 1977. It renews its support annually.

Voting with the United States: Australia; Canada; Israel; Marshall Islands; Micronesia; and Palau.

Web Resource: Division for Palestinian Rights of the Secretariat

3. Special information program on the question of Palestine of the Department of Public Information of the Secretariat

A/Res/68/14 November 26 163-7(US)-7

The General Assembly established the Special Information Program by Resolution 32/40 B (1977). The United States believes that the continuation of this Program embodies institutional discrimination against Israel, and is inconsistent with UN support for the efforts of the Quartet to achieve a just and durable solution. (The Quartet is a group comprised of the United States, the United Nations, the European Union, and Russia.)

Voting with the United States: Australia; Canada; Israel; Marshall Islands; Micronesia; and Palau.

Web Resource: Secretariat Department of Public Information

4. Peaceful settlement of the question of Palestine

A/Res/68/15 November 26 165-6(US)-6

Since 1967, the General Assembly has continually adopted resolutions about resolving the Israeli-Palestinian conflict. While the United States agrees with the necessity of achieving a peaceful settlement to the conflict and that both parties need to fulfill their obligations implementing the Road Map, the United States believes that the resolution is one-sided in its criticism of Israel. The resolution also states how issues should be resolved, while the United States believes these issues should be resolved between the parties through negotiations.

Voting with the United States: Canada; Israel; Marshall Islands; Micronesia; and Palau.

5. Jerusalem

A/Res/68/16 November 26 162-6(US)-8

The General Assembly has adopted a resolution concerning Jerusalem every year since 1967. The United States believes that the final status of Jerusalem should be resolved by the parties to the conflict as part of a final, permanent status resolution that also includes the status of borders, refugees, and settlements.

Voting with the United States: Canada; Israel; Marshall Islands; Micronesia; and Palau.

6. The Syrian Golan

A/Res/68/17 November 26 112-6(US)-58

The General Assembly has adopted a resolution concerning the Syrian Golan every year since 1967. The United States believes this resolution prejudges the outcome of final-status negotiations, and that Israel and Syria should resolve the issue of the Syrian Golan through negotiations. Additionally, the United States believes Syria should halt its support for terrorist organizations, including Hizballah.

Voting with the United States: Canada; Israel; Marshall Islands; Micronesia; and Palau.

7. The risk of nuclear proliferation in the Middle East

A/Res/68/65 December 5 169-5(US)-6

A resolution on this issue was first adopted by the General Assembly in 1979. This resolution is biased, dealing solely with expressions of concern about Israel's activities, without reference to other questions regarding the problem of nuclear proliferation in the region. For the second year in a row, there was a large voting shift on this resolution: Votes in favor of the resolution increased by almost 60 compared to 2012, while abstentions dropped by more than 50 votes. This reversed the movement of votes from 2011 to 2012.

Voting with the United States: Canada; Israel; Micronesia; and Palau.

8. Persons displaced as a result of the June 1967 and subsequent hostilities A/Res/68/77 December 11 170-6(US)-6

Following the June 1967 hostilities, the General Assembly has consistently adopted a resolution concerning displaced persons. The United States believes that the parties to the conflict should resolve the issue of displaced persons through final-status negotiations among themselves.

Voting with the United States: Canada; Israel; Marshall Islands; Micronesia; and Palau.

9. Operations of the UN Relief and Works Agency (UNRWA) for Palestine Refugees in the Near East

A/Res/68/78 December 11 170-6(US)-6

The General Assembly established UNRWA in 1949 by Resolution 302 (IV). The United States believes that singling out Israel, without taking into account the context of Israel's actions, is not useful in settling the Israeli-Palestinian conflict. The United States also believes that extraneous issues in a resolution that renews UNRWA's mandate are not appropriate.

Voting with the United States: Canada; Israel; Marshall Islands; Micronesia; and Palau. Web Resource: UNRWA

10. Palestine refugees' properties and their revenues

A/Res/68/79 December 11 172-6(US)-5

The General Assembly established the UN Conciliation Commission for Palestine in 1948. Among other tasks, the Commission is mandated to facilitate the repatriation, resettlement, and economic and social rehabilitation of the Palestinian refugees and their compensation. The United States believes that the parties to the conflict should resolve the issue of properties and their revenues through final-status negotiations.

Voting with the United States: Canada; Israel; Marshall Islands; Micronesia; and Palau. Web Resource: Conciliation Commission for Palestine (pp. 21-25)

11. Work of the Special Committee to Investigate Israeli Practices Affecting the Human Rights of the Palestinian People and Other Arabs of the Occupied Territories

A/Res/68/80 December 11 95-8(US)-75

The General Assembly established the Special Committee by Resolution 2443 (XXIII) in 1968. The United States believes that this committee embodies institutional discrimination against Israel, that it should be abolished, and actively lobbies other countries to withdraw their support for the annual resolution that renews the Committee's mandate.

Voting with the United States: Australia; Canada; Israel; Marshall Islands; Micronesia; Palau; and Panama.

Web Resources: <u>2012 Human Rights Report: Israel and the occupied territories; Special Committee</u> [GA Resolution 2443 (XXIII)]; <u>Report of the Special Committee to Investigate Israeli Practices Affecting the Human Rights of the Palestinian People and Other Arabs of the Occupied Territories</u> (Click on "English" tab)

12. Applicability of the Geneva Convention relative to the Protection of Civilian Persons in Time of War, of 12 August 1949, to the Occupied Palestinian Territory, including East Jerusalem, and the other occupied Arab territories

A/Res/68/81 December 11 169-6(US)-7

The General Assembly first adopted this resolution in 1973. The United States believes that this resolution singles out Israel, isolates it for criticism, and implicitly prejudges the outcome of final-status negotiations.

Voting with the United States: Canada; Israel; Marshall Islands; Micronesia; and Palau. Web Resource: Geneva Convention IV: Protection of Civilian Persons in Time of War

13. Israeli settlements in the Occupied Palestinian Territory, including East Jerusalem, and the occupied Syrian Golan

A/Res/68/82

December 11

167-6(US)-9

Since 1967, the General Assembly has continually adopted resolutions about resolving the Israeli-Palestinian conflict. The United States considers this resolution to be an unbalanced assessment of Israeli settlements in the territories. The United States believes that singling out Israel, without taking into account the context of Israel's actions, is not useful in settling the Israeli-Palestinian conflict.

Voting with the United States: Canada; Israel; Marshall Islands; Micronesia; and Palau.

14. Israeli practices affecting the human rights of the Palestinian people in the Occupied Palestinian Territory, including East Jerusalem

A/Res/68/83

December 11

165-8(US)-5

Since 1967, the General Assembly has repeatedly adopted resolutions about resolving the Israeli-Palestinian conflict. The United States believes that the provision concerning the preservation of territorial integrity should be decided between the parties, not in a UN resolution. Also, the United States believes that singling out Israel's actions and ignoring those of the Palestinians is not useful in settling the Israeli-Palestinian conflict.

Voting with the United States: Australia; Canada; Israel; Marshall Islands; Micronesia; Palau; and Panama.

15. Global efforts for the total elimination of racism, racial discrimination, xenophobia and related intolerance and the comprehensive implementation of and follow-up to the Durban Declaration and Program of Action

A/Res/68/151

December 18

134-11(US)-46

Since the original Durban Declaration in 2001, implementation of its Program of Action has included displays of intolerance and anti-Semitism, which the United States does not believe should be commemorated. The United States is fully committed to upholding the human rights of all individuals, and to combat racial discrimination, intolerance, and bigotry. It stands ready to work with all partners to uphold human rights and fight racism around the world.

Voting with the United States: Australia; Canada; Czech Republic; France; Germany; Israel; Marshall Islands; Nauru; Palau; and United Kingdom.

Web Resource: <u>Statement by Ambassador Susan E. Rice on International Day of Commemoration in Memory of the Victims of the Holocaust</u>

16. The right of the Palestinian people to self-determination

A/Res/68/154

December 18

178-7(US)-4

The General Assembly first adopted this resolution in 1994. The United States does not object to the Palestinian people's right of self-determination, but believes that renewing this resolution is unhelpful in resolving the Israeli-Palestinian conflict. It does not facilitate the U.S.-

endorsed vision of a two-state solution. This vision can only be achieved through direct negotiations between the parties, not by UN resolutions.

Voting with the United States: Canada; Israel; Marshall Islands; Micronesia; Nauru; and Palau.

17. Oil Slick on Lebanese Shores

A/Res/68/206 December 20 169-5(US)-4

This resolution was first passed in 2006, after thousands of tons of oil spilled into the Mediterranean Sea when Israeli air strikes damaged the El-Jiyah power plant during the Israel-Hizballah conflict that summer. The United States regrets the pollution of the Lebanese shores. However, this recurring resolution is unbalanced because it fails to acknowledge that the terrorist group Hizballah provoked the conflict. It remains inappropriate for the General Assembly to take a position on Israel's responsibility for compensating Lebanon.

Voting with the United States: Australia; Canada; Israel; Micronesia; and Palau.

18. Permanent sovereignty of the Palestinian people in the Occupied Palestinian Territory, including East Jerusalem, and of the Arab population in the occupied Syrian Golan over their natural resources

A/Res/68/235 December 20 168-6(US)-9

The General Assembly first adopted this resolution in 1994. While not objecting to the Palestinian people's right of self-determination, the United States believes that renewing this resolution is unhelpful in resolving the Israeli-Palestinian conflict. It does not facilitate the vision of a two-state solution, which the United States has endorsed. This vision can only be achieved through direct negotiations between the parties, not UN resolutions.

Voting with the United States: Canada; Israel; Marshall Islands; Micronesia; and Palau.

COMPARISON WITH U.S. VOTES

The table that follows summarizes UN member state voting records at the Fall session of the 68th General Assembly in comparison with the 18 votes related to Israel for which the United States voted No. In these tables, "Same" is the total number of times the United States and the listed state both voted Yes or No on these issues. "Opposite" is the total number of times the United States voted Yes and the listed state No, or the United States voted No and the listed state Yes. Abstentions and absences are recorded but omitted from coincidence percentage calculations. "Coincidence with U.S." is derived by dividing the number of identical votes by the sum of identical plus opposite votes, expressed as a percentage.

The 2013 coincidence rate with the United States on anti-Israel votes was 3.6 percent, down slightly from 3.7 percent in 2012, 4.1 percent in 2011, and 4.4 percent in 2010.

Of the 18 anti-Israel resolutions where the United States and Israel voted No, only 11 other countries cast even a single vote with them. Canada and Palau voted with them on all 18 resolutions. Micronesia did so on 17, and the Marshall Islands on 16.

ALL COUNTRIES (ALPHABETICAL)

					COINCIDENCE
COUNTRY	SAME	OPPOSITE	ABSTAIN	ABSENT	WITH U.S.
Afghanistan	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Albania	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Algeria	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Andorra	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Angola	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Antigua-Barbuda	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Argentina	0	17	1	0	0.0%
Armenia	0	15	2	1	0.0%
Australia	7	4	7	0	63.6%
Austria	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Azerbaijan	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Bahamas	0	17	1	0	0.0%
Bahrain	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Bangladesh	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Barbados	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Belarus	0	14	0	4	0.0%
Belgium	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Belize	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Benin	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Bhutan	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Bolivia	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Bosnia-Herzegovina	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Botswana	0	11	1	6	0.0%
Brazil	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Brunei Darussalam	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Bulgaria	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Burkina Faso	0	15	0	3	0.0%
Burundi	0	11	0	7	0.0%
Cabo Verde	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Cambodia	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Cameroon	0	1	17	0	0.0%
Canada	18	0	0	0	100.0%
Central African Republic	0	0	0	18	0
Chad	0	10	0	8	0.0%
Chile	0	18	0	0	0.0%
China	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Colombia	0	15	3	0	0.0%
Comoros	0	17	0	1	0.0%
Congo	0	17	0	1	0.0%
Costa Rica	0	17	1	0	0.0%
Cote d'Ivoire	0	16	2	0	0.0%
Croatia	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Cuba	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Cyprus	0	15	3	0	0.0%
Czech Republic	1	13	4	0	7.1%

COUNTRY	SAME	OPPOSITE	ABSTAIN	ABSENT	COINCIDENCE WITH U.S.
DPR of Korea	0	17	0	1	0.0%
Dem. Rep. of Congo	0	10	0	8	0.0%
Denmark	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Djibouti	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Dominica	0	2	0	16	0.0%
Dominican Republic	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Ecuador	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Egypt	0	18	0	0	0.0%
El Salvador	0	17	1	0	0.0%
Equatorial Guinea	0	1	0	17	0.0%
Eritrea	0	17	1	0	0.0%
Estonia	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Ethiopia	0	16	2	0	0.0%
Fiji	0	16	2	0	0.0%
Finland	0	13	5	0	0.0%
France	1	13	4	0	7.1%
Gabon	0	11	0	7	0.0%
Gambia	0	17	0	1	0.0%
Georgia	0	12	5	1	0.0%
Germany	1	13	4	0	7.1%
Ghana	0	11	0	7	0.0%
Greece	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Grenada	0	15	3	0	0.0%
Guatemala	0	15	3	0	0.0%
Guinea	0	17	0	1	0.0%
Guinea-Bissau	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Guyana	0	17	0	1	0.0%
Haiti	0	11	0	7	0.0%
Honduras	0	11	7	0	0.0%
Hungary	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Iceland	0	14	4	0	0.0%
India	0	17	1	0	0.0%
Indonesia	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Iran	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Iraq	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Ireland	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Israel	18	0	0	0	100.0%
Italy	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Jamaica	0	17	1	0	0.0%
Japan	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Jordan	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Kazakhstan	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Kenya	0	12	0	6	0.0%
Kiribati	0	3	9	6	0.0%
Kuwait	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Kyrgyzstan	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Laos	0	18	0	0	0.0%

COUNTRY	SAME	OPPOSITE	ABSTAIN	ABSENT	COINCIDENCE WITH U.S.
Latvia	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Lebanon	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Lesotho	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Liberia	0	16	0	2	0.0%
Libya	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Liechtenstein	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Lithuania	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Luxembourg	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Madagascar	0	5	0	13	0.0%
Malawi	0	8	4	6	0.0%
Malaysia	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Maldives	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Mali	0	16	0	2	0.0%
Malta	0	15	3	0	0.0%
Marshall Islands	16	2	0	0	88.9%
Mauritania	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Mauritius	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Mexico	0	17	1	0	0.0%
Micronesia	17	0	0	1	100.0%
Monaco	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Mongolia	0	15	1	2	0.0%
Montenegro	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Morocco	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Mozambique	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Myanmar	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Namibia	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Nauru	2	1	0	15	66.7%
Nepal	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Netherlands	0	13	5	0	0.0%
New Zealand	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Nicaragua	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Niger	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Nigeria	0	17	0	1	0.0%
Norway	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Oman	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Pakistan	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Palau	18	0	0	0	100.0%
Panama	2	7	9	0	22.2%
Papua New Guinea	0	6	12	0	0.0%
Paraguay	0	3	15	0	0.0%
Peru	0	15	3	0	0.0%
Philippines	0	17	1	0	0.0%
Poland	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Portugal	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Qatar	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Republic of Korea	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Republic of Moldova	0	13	5	0	0.0%

COUNTRY	SAME	OPPOSITE	ABSTAIN	ABSENT	COINCIDENCE WITH U.S.
Romania	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Russia	0	15	3	0	0.0%
Rwanda	0	5	0	13	0.0%
St. Kitts and Nevis	0	3	0	15	0.0%
Saint Lucia	0	18	0	0	0.0%
St. Vincent/ Grenadines	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Samoa	0	13	5	0	0.0%
San Marino	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Sao Tome and Principe	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Saudi Arabia	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Senegal	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Serbia	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Seychelles	0	13	0	5	0.0%
Sierra Leone	0	17	0	1	0.0%
Singapore	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Slovak Republic	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Slovenia	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Solomon Islands	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Somalia	0	18	0	0	0.0%
South Africa	0	18	0	0	0.0%
South Sudan	0	1	13	4	0.0%
Spain	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Sri Lanka	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Sudan	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Suriname	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Swaziland	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Sweden	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Switzerland	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Syria	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Tajikistan	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Thailand	0	17	1	0	0.0%
TFYR Macedonia	0	13	5	0	0.0%
Timor Leste	0	15	1	2	0.0%
Togo	0	14	4	0	0.0%
Tonga	0	4	11	3	0.0%
Trinidad/Tobago	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Tunisia	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Turkey	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Turkmenistan	0	17	0	1	0.0%
Tuvalu	0	12	0	6	0.0%
Uganda	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Ukraine	0	13	5	0	0.0%
United Arab Emirates	0	18	0	0	0.0%
	1	13	4	0	
United Kingdom U.R. Tanzania	0	13	0	0	7.1% 0.0%
	0				
Uruguay		17	1	0	0.0%
Uzbekistan	0	18	0	0	0.0%

COUNTRY	SAME	OPPOSITE	ABSTAIN	ABSENT	COINCIDENCE WITH U.S.
Vanuatu	0	1	8	9	0.0%
Venezuela	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Vietnam	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Yemen	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Zambia	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Zimbabwe	0	18	0	0	0.0%
Totals	102	2746	379	229	3.6%

VII — GENERAL ASSEMBLY: VOTING SUMMARIES BY COUNTRY

This presents voting information on important votes by country for the fall 2013 session of the 68th UN General Assembly for all 192 members (except the United States). The countries appear in the alphabetical order by which they are seated at the General Assembly. Thus, the Democratic People's Republic of Korea is listed under "D," the Republic of Korea under "R," The Former Yugoslav Republic of Macedonia under "T," and the United Republic of Tanzania under "U." The Democratic Republic of the Congo, formerly Zaire, is listed under "D." Congo (Brazzaville) remains under "C." Burma, which changed its name to Myanmar and is so designated at the United Nations, is listed under "M." Ivory Coast, which changed its name to Côte d'Ivoire, appears under "C." Cape Verde now appears as Cabo Verde. Each country listing contains the following:

- Summary coincidence percentages drawn from Sections III and IV. These percentages are
 derived by the same methodology used for overall Plenary votes, i.e., identical votes divided
 by the sum of identical and opposite votes. Abstentions and Absences are not included, nor
 are consensus resolutions.
- Vote totals in the Plenary and on the 11 important Plenary votes. Note that only the 83 votes where the United States voted Yes or No are calculated. The seven votes for which the United Sates abstained are not included in the calculations.
- The percentages for the category titled "including consensus" offer another perspective on General Assembly activity. Consensus resolutions indicate agreement with U.S. positions, so adding these to the vote totals more accurately reflects the extent of cooperation and agreement in the General Assembly. Since not all states are equally active at the United Nations, the statistic reflects, for each country, a portion of the consensus resolutions based on its participation in the 90 recorded Plenary votes. Each country's participation rate was calculated by dividing the number of Yes/No/Abstain votes it cast in the Plenary (i.e., the number of times it was not absent) by the total number of Plenary votes). However, this calculation assumes, for lack of an attendance record, that all countries were present or absent for consensus resolutions in the same ratio as for recorded votes.

- 1. Necessity of ending the economic, commercial and financial embargo imposed by the United States of America against Cuba (68/8)
- 2. Committee on the Exercise of the Inalienable Rights of the Palestinian People (68/12)
- 3. Division for Palestinian Rights of the Secretariat (68/13)
- 4. Arms Trade Treaty (68/31)
- 5. Transparency in Armaments (68/43)
- 6. United action toward total elimination of nuclear weapons (68/51)
- 7. Work of the Special Committee to Investigate Israeli Practices Affecting the Human Rights of the Palestinian People and Other Arabs of the Occupied Territories (68/80)
- 8. Report of the Human Rights Council (68/144)
- 9. Situation of human rights in the Syrian Arab Republic (68/182)
- 10. Situation of Human Rights in the Islamic Republic of Iran (68/184)
- 11. Agricultural Technology for Development (68/209)

AFGHANISTAN

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 32; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 1; Absent = 3 Voting Coincidence = 40.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.7%

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 5 Abstention = 1; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; A = Abstention; X = Absent.

ALBANIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 47; Opposite = 21; Abstention = 14; Absent = 1 Voting Coincidence = 69.1%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.0% Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

ALGERIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 25; Opposite = 48; Abstention = 10; Absent = 0 Voting Coincidence = 34.2%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.4% Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 6; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

ANDORRA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 47; Opposite = 21; Abstention = 15; Absent = 0 Voting Coincidence = 69.1%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.0% Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

ANGOLA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 31; Opposite = 46; Abstention = 2; Absent = 4 Voting Coincidence = 40.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.8% Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

ANTIGUA-BARBUDA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 33; Opposite = 46; Abstention = 3; Absent = 1 Voting Coincidence = 41.8%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.4% Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	O
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	0
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	0
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

ARGENTINA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 37; Opposite = 43; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0 Voting Coincidence = 46.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 84.4% Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 3; Abstention = 1; Absent = 0.

_	DEGOT TIMEOT	DEG MO	TIOTE
	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	O
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

ARMENIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 25; Opposite = 35; Abstention = 17; Absent = 6 Voting Coincidence = 41.7%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 85.6% Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

AUSTRALIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 55; Opposite = 13; Abstention = 15; Absent = 0 Voting Coincidence = 80.9%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 95.1% Important Votes: Same = 10; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 0; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	S
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	S
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	S
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

AUSTRIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 47; Opposite = 24; Abstention = 12; Absent = 0 Voting Coincidence = 66.2%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 91.0% Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	O
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

AZERBAIJAN

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 28; Opposite = 45; Abstention = 0; Absent = 10 Voting Coincidence = 38.4%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.1% Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 0; Absent = 2.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	X
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	X
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

BAHAMAS

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 35; Opposite = 43; Abstention = 3; Absent = 2 Voting Coincidence = 44.9%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 84.3% Important Votes: Same = 6; Opposite = 3; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

BAHRAIN

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 24; Opposite = 45; Abstention = 14; Absent = 0 Voting Coincidence = 34.8%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.3% Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 4; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

BANGLADESH

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 32; Opposite = 48; Abstention = 2; Absent = 1. Voting Coincidence = 40.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.7% Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 6; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

BARBADOS

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 35; Opposite = 46; Abstention = 0; Absent = 2. Voting Coincidence = 43.2%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.4% Important Votes: Same = 6; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 0; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

BELARUS

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 23; Opposite = 39; Abstention = 11; Absent = 10. Voting Coincidence = 37.1%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.7% Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 1; Absent = 2

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	X
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	X
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	O
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

BELGIUM

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 49; Opposite = 21; Abstention = 12; Absent = 1 Voting Coincidence = 70.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.0% Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

BELIZE

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 33; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 0; Absent = 3. Voting Coincidence = 41.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.8%.

Important Votes: Same = 6; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 0; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

BENIN

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 33; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 1; Absent = 2.

Voting Coincidence = 41.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.9%.

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 1; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

BHUTAN

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 28; Opposite = 45; Abstention = 9; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 38.4%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.4%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

BOLIVIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 19; Opposite = 49; Abstention = 11; Absent = 4.

Voting Coincidence = 27.9%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 81.1%.

Important Votes: Same = 2; Opposite = 8; Abstention = 1; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	О
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	O

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

BOSNIA/HERZEGOVINA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 48; Opposite = 23; Abstention = 12; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 67.6%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 91.4%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

BOTSWANA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 35; Opposite = 40; Abstention = 1; Absent = 7

Voting Coincidence = 46.7%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 84.6%.

Important Votes: Same = 6; Opposite = 2; Abstention = 1; Absent = 2.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	X
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	X
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

BRAZIL

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 34; Opposite = 45; Abstention = 4; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 43.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.9%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	A
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

BRUNEI DARUSSALAM

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 33; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 41.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.2%.

Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 6; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	O
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

BULGARIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 49; Opposite = 21; Abstention = 13; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 70.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.1%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

BURKINA FASO

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 33; Opposite = 44; Abstention = 1; Absent = 5.

Voting Coincidence = 42.9%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.5%.

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 1; Absent = 1.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	X
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

BURUNDI

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 32; Opposite = 40; Abstention = 0; Absent = 11.

Voting Coincidence = 44.4%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.8%.

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 3; Abstention = 0; Absent = 3.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	X
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	X
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	X
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

CABO VERDE

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 33; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 1; Absent = 2.

Voting Coincidence = 41.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.9%.

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 1; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

CAMBODIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 34; Opposite = 46; Abstention = 0; Absent = 3.

Voting Coincidence = 42.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.2%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 0; Absent = 2.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	X
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	X
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

CAMEROON

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 9; Opposite = 25; Abstention = 18; Absent = 31.

Voting Coincidence = 26.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 84.4%.

Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 2; Abstention = 4; Absent = 2.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	X
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	X
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

CANADA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 71; Opposite = 8; Abstention = 4; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 89.9%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 97.0%.

Important Votes: Same = 10; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 0; Absent = 0

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	S
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	S
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	S
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

CENTRAL AFRICAN REPUBLIC

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 0; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 0; Absent = 82

Voting Coincidence = 0.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 94.7%.

Important Votes: Same = 0; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 0; Absent = 10

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	X
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	X
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	X
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	X
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	X
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	X
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	X
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	X
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	X
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	X

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

CHAD

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 1; Opposite = 21; Abstention = 2; Absent = 59.

Voting Coincidence = 4.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 72.1%.

Important Votes: Same = 1; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 2; Absent = 4.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	X
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	X
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	X
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	X
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

CHILE

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 38; Opposite = 42; Abstention = 2; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 47.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 84.9%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 0; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

CHINA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 30; Opposite = 45; Abstention = 7; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 40.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.5%.

Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 7; Abstention = 1; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	A
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	О
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

COLOMBIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 37; Opposite = 41; Abstention = 5; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 47.4%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 85.3%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

COMOROS

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 4; Opposite = 30; Abstention = 0; Absent = 49.

Voting Coincidence = 11.8%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 74.7%.

Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 0; Absent = 3.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	X
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	X
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	X
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

CONGO

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 33; Opposite = 45; Abstention = 1; Absent = 4.

Voting Coincidence = 42.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.3%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 1; Absent = 1.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	X
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

COSTA RICA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 38; Opposite = 43; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 46.9%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 84.7%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 3; Abstention = 1; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

CÔTE D'IVOIRE

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 33; Opposite = 44; Abstention = 4; Absent = 2.

Voting Coincidence = 42.9%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.9%.

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

CROATIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 47; Opposite = 21; Abstention = 14; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 69.1%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.1%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

CUBA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 15; Opposite = 50; Abstention = 13; Absent = 5.

Voting Coincidence = 23.1%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 80.3%.

Important Votes: Same = 0; Opposite = 7; Abstention = 3; Absent = 1.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	X
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	О
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	O
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

CYPRUS

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 47; Opposite = 25; Abstention = 11; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 65.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 90.8%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 3; Abstention = 1; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

CZECH REPUBLIC

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 50; Opposite = 20; Abstention = 13; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 71.4%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.6%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

DEMOCRATIC PEOPLE'S REPUBLIC OF KOREA (NORTH KOREA)

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 7; Opposite = 52; Abstention = 19; Absent = 5.

Voting Coincidence = 11.9%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 79.0%.

Important Votes: Same = 0; Opposite = 7; Abstention = 3; Absent = 1.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	О
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	О
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	X
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

DEMOCRATIC REPUBLIC OF CONGO

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 31; Opposite = 36; Abstention = 1; Absent = 15.

Voting Coincidence = 46.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 84.0%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 3; Abstention = 1; Absent = 3.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	X
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	X
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	X
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

DENMARK

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 49; Opposite = 21; Abstention = 13; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 70.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.2%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

DJIBOUTI

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 25; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 10; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 34.7%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.6%.

Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

DOMINICA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 2; Opposite = 10; Abstention = 2; Absent = 69.

Voting Coincidence = 16.7%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 76.8%.

Important Votes: Same = 2; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 1; Absent = 7.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	X
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	X
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	X
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	X
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	X
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	X
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	X

DOMINICAN REPUBLIC

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 37; Opposite = 45; Abstention = 0; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 45.1%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.9%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 0; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

ECUADOR

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 21; Opposite = 50; Abstention = 11; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 29.6%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 81.4%.

Important Votes: Same = 1; Opposite = 7; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	A
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	О
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

EGYPT

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 16; Opposite = 48; Abstention = 19; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 25.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 81.8%.

Important Votes: Same = 1; Opposite = 6; Abstention = 4; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	A
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	O
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

EL SALVADOR

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 25; Opposite = 41; Abstention = 4; Absent = 13.

Voting Coincidence = 37.9%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.5%.

<u>Important Votes: Same = 4</u>; Opposite = 3; Abstention = 3; Absent = 1.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	X
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

EQUATORIAL GUINEA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 1; Opposite = 16; Abstention = 0; Absent = 66. Voting Coincidence = 5.9%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 71.9%.

Important Votes: Same = 1; Opposite = 2; Abstention = 0; Absent = 8.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	X
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	X
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	X
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	X
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	X
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	X
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	X
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	X
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

ERITREA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 22; Opposite = 46; Abstention = 5; Absent = 10.

Voting Coincidence = 32.4%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 81.3%.

Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

ESTONIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 48; Opposite = 20; Abstention = 14; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 70.6%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.5%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

ETHIOPIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 31; Opposite = 45; Abstention = 6; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 40.8%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.6%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

FIJI

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 30; Opposite = 45; Abstention = 7; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 40.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.5%.

Important Votes: Same = 2; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 4; Absent = 1.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	X

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

FINLAND

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 48; Opposite = 21; Abstention = 14; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 69.6%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.2%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

FRANCE

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 53; Opposite = 15; Abstention = 15; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 77.9%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 94.4%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

GABON

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 34; Opposite = 36; Abstention = 1; Absent = 12.

Voting Coincidence = 48.6%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 84.5%.

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 2; Abstention = 1; Absent = 3.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	X
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	X
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	X
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

GAMBIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 21; Opposite = 46; Abstention = 11; Absent = 5.

Voting Coincidence = 31.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.0%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; A = Abstention; X = Absent.

GEORGIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 44; Opposite = 20; Abstention = 17; Absent = 2.

Voting Coincidence = 68.8%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.3%.

Important Votes: Same = 6; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 1

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	X
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

GERMANY

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 49; Opposite = 21; Abstention = 12; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 70.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.2%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

GHANA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 33; Opposite = 37; Abstention = 2; Absent = 11.

Voting Coincidence = 47.1%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 84.4%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 2; Absent = 1.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	O
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	X
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

GREECE

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 47; Opposite = 21; Abstention = 14; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 69.1%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.1%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

GRENADA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 33; Opposite = 41; Abstention = 5; Absent = 4.

Voting Coincidence = 44.6%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 84.5%.

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 2; Abstention = 4 Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

GUATEMALA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 38; Opposite = 42; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 47.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 85.0%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

GUINEA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 34; Opposite = 45; Abstention = 1; Absent = 3.

Voting Coincidence = 43.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.5%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 1; Absent = 1.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	X

GUINEA-BISSAU

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 32; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 1; Absent = 3.

Voting Coincidence = 40.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.7%.

Important Votes: Same 5 =; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 1; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

GUYANA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 33; Opposite = 46; Abstention = 2; Absent = 2.

Voting Coincidence = 41.8%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions 83.2%.

<u>Important Votes: Same = 4</u>; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

HAITI

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 4; Opposite = 24; Abstention = 3; Absent = 52.

Voting Coincidence = 14.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 77.3%.

Important Votes: Same = 2; Opposite = 2; Abstention = 1; Absent = 6.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	X
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	X
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	X
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	X
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	X
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	X
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

HONDURAS

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 36; Opposite = 39; Abstention = 7; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 48.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 85.7%.

Important Votes: Same = 6; Opposite = 3; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

HUNGARY

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 49; Opposite = 20; Abstention = 14; Absent = 0. Voting Coincidence = 71.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.6%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; A = Abstention;

ICELAND

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 48; Opposite = 22; Abstention = 13; Absent = 0. Voting Coincidence = 68.6%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 91.9%. Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 2; Abstention = 2 Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	O
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

INDIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 17; Opposite = 45; Abstention = 21; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 27.4%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.8%.

Important Votes: Same = 2; Opposite = 6; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	A
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	O
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

INDONESIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 26; Opposite = 48; Abstention = 9; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 35.1%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.5%.

Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 6; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

IRAN

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 11; Opposite = 49; Abstention = 21; Absent = 2.

Voting Coincidence = 18.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 80.8%.

Important Votes: Same = 0; Opposite = 6; Abstention = 4; Absent = 1.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	A
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	О
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	X

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

IRAQ

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 24; Opposite = 46; Abstention = 13; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 34.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.0%.

Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

IRELAND

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 45; Opposite = 24; Abstention = 13; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 65.2%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 91.0%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

ISRAEL

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 71; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 8; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 94.7%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 98.5%.

Important Votes: Same = 10; Opposite = 0; Abstention = 1; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	S
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	S
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	S
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	A
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	S
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

ITALY

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 50; Opposite = 21; Abstention = 12; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 70.4%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.3%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

JAMAICA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 37; Opposite = 43; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 46.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 84.6%.

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 3; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

JAPAN

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 45; Opposite = 22; Abstention = 16; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 67.2%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 91.8%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

JORDAN

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 26; Opposite = 45; Abstention = 12; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 36.6%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.4%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

KAZAKHSTAN

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 34; Opposite = 46; Abstention = 1; Absent = 2.

Voting Coincidence = 42.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.3%.

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 1; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

KENYA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 33; Opposite = 40; Abstention = 4; Absent = 6.

Voting Coincidence = 45.2%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 84.6%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 3; Abstention = 2; Absent = 2.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	X
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	X
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

KIRIBATI

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 40; Opposite = 26; Abstention = 9; Absent = 8.

Voting Coincidence = 60.6%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 89.5%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 1; Absent = 2.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	X
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	X
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

KUWAIT

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 21; Opposite = 46; Abstention = 16; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 31.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.8%.

Important Votes: Same = 2; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 4; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

KYRGYZSTAN

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 34; Opposite = 46; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 42.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.6%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

LAOS

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 25; Opposite = 45; Abstention = 12; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 35.7%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.2%.

Important Votes: Same = 2; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 5; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

LATVIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 48; Opposite = 20; Abstention = 13; Absent = 2.

Voting Coincidence = 70.6%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.4%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

LEBANON

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 22; Opposite = 46; Abstention = 13; Absent = 2.

Voting Coincidence = 32.4%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.5%.

Important Votes: Same = 2; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 4; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

LESOTHO

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 32; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 2; Absent = 2. Voting Coincidence = 40.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.9% Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

LIBERIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 34; Opposite = 43; Abstention = 1; Absent = 5. Voting Coincidence = 44.2%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.8% Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 0; Absent = 1.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	X

LIBYA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 24; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 12; Absent = 0. Voting Coincidence = 33.8%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.7%

Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

LIECHTENSTEIN

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 46; Opposite = 25; Abstention = 11; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 64.8%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 90.7%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

LITHUANIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 49; Opposite = 21; Abstention = 13; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 70.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.2%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention.

LUXEMBOURG

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 50; Opposite = 22; Abstention = 11; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 69.4%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 91.9%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

MADAGASCAR

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 34; Opposite = 33; Abstention = 0; Absent = 16. Voting Coincidence = 50.7%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 85.5%

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 2; Abstention = 0; Absent = 4.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	X
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	X
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	X
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	X
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

MALAWI

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 25; Opposite = 32; Abstention = 17; Absent = 9.

Voting Coincidence = 43.9%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 86.5%.

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 2; Abstention = 2; Absent = 2.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	X
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	X
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

MALAYSIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 34; Opposite = 45; Abstention = 4; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 43.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.9%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

MALDIVES

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 36; Opposite = 45; Abstention = 1; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 44.4%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.9%.

Important Votes: Same = 6; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 1; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

MALI

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 32; Opposite = 43; Abstention = 3; Absent = 5.

Voting Coincidence = 43.6%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.8%.

Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 2; Absent = 1.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	X

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

MALTA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 45; Opposite = 26; Abstention = 11; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 63.4%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 90.3%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

MARSHALL ISLANDS

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 55; Opposite = 16; Abstention = 2; Absent = 10.

Voting Coincidence = 77.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 93.6%.

Important Votes: Same = 10; Opposite = 0; Abstention = 1; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	A
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	S
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	S
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	S
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

MAURITANIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 20; Opposite = 45; Abstention = 16; Absent = 2.

Voting Coincidence = 30.8%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.7%.

Important Votes: Same = 2; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 4; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

MAURITIUS

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 25; Opposite = 44; Abstention = 9; Absent = 5.

Voting Coincidence = 36.2%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.9%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	A
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

MEXICO

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 35; Opposite = 42; Abstention = 6; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 45.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 84.8%.

Important Votes: Same = 6; Opposite = 3; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

MICRONESIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 61; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 4; Absent = 17.

Voting Coincidence = 98.4%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 99.6%.

Important Votes: Same = 10; Opposite = 0; Abstention = 1; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	A
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	S
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	S
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	S
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

MONACO

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 48; Opposite = 18; Abstention = 13; Absent = 4.

Voting Coincidence = 72.7%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 93.0.%

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	O
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

MONGOLIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 35; Opposite = 42; Abstention = 3; Absent = 3.

Voting Coincidence = 45.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 84.5%.

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 2.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
3	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	X
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	X
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

MONTENEGRO

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 47; Opposite = 22; Abstention = 14; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 68.1%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 91.8%

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

MOROCCO

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 31; Opposite = 44; Abstention = 6; Absent = 2.

Voting Coincidence = 41.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.7%.

Important Votes: Same = 2; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 4; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

MOZAMBIQUE

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 33; Opposite = 46; Abstention = 2; Absent = 2.

Voting Coincidence = 41.8%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.1%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

MYANMAR (BURMA)

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 17; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 13; Absent = 6.

Voting Coincidence = 26.6%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 81.3%.

Important Votes: Same = 1; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 3; Absent = 2.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	A
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	X
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	X
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

NAMIBIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 32; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 4; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 40.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.2%.

Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

NAURU

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 36; Opposite = 14; Abstention = 4; Absent = 29.

Voting Coincidence = 72.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.1%.

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 0; Absent = 5.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	X
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	X
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	X
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	X
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	X

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

NEPAL

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 33; Opposite = 45; Abstention = 3; Absent = 2.

Voting Coincidence = 42.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.5%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

NETHERLANDS

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 49; Opposite = 21; Abstention = 13; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 70.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.2%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

NEW ZEALAND

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 46; Opposite = 26; Abstention = 11; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 63.9%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 90.4%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

NICARAGUA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 22; Opposite = 50; Abstention = 10; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 30.6%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 81.5%.

Important Votes: Same = 2; Opposite = 7; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	О
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	O
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

NIGER

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 32; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 2; Absent = 2. Voting Coincidence = 40.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.9%

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

NIGERIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 34; Opposite = 46; Abstention = 2; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 42.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.4%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 3; Abstention = 1; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and Opposite of U.S. Vote; Opposite

NORWAY

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 47; Opposite = 21; Abstention = 15; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 69.1%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.2%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

OMAN

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 21; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 15; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 30.9%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.5%.

Important Votes: Same = 2; Opposite = 6; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

PAKISTAN

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 24; Opposite = 44; Abstention = 13; Absent = 2.

Voting Coincidence = 35.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.3%

Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 6; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	A
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention.

PALAU

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 67; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 6; Absent = 6. Voting Coincidence = 94.4%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 98.4%.

Important Votes: Same = 10; Opposite = 0; Abstention = 1; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	A
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	S
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	S
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	S
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

PANAMA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 41; Opposite = 32; Abstention = 10; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 56.2%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 88.2%.

Important Votes: Same = 8; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	S
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

PAPUA NEW GUINEA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 36; Opposite = 33; Abstention = 14; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 52.2%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 87.7%.

Important Votes: Same = 6; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 4; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

PARAGUAY

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 38; Opposite = 30; Abstention = 15; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 54.4%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 88.2%.

Important Votes: Same = 6; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 4; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	0
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

PERU

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 38; Opposite = 41; Abstention = 4; Absent = 0. Voting Coincidence = 48.1%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 85.3%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

PHILIPPINES

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 34; Opposite = 46; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 42.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.6%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

POLAND

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 48; Opposite = 21; Abstention = 13; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 69.6%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.1%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

PORTUGAL

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 46; Opposite = 21; Abstention = 14; Absent = 2.

Voting Coincidence = 68.7%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.0%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	DEGOLUTION	DEC NO	LOTE
	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	O
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

QATAR

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 21; Opposite = 46; Abstention = 16; Absent = 0. Voting Coincidence = 31.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.8%.

Important Votes: Same = 2; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 4; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	O
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

REPUBLIC OF KOREA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 44; Opposite = 21; Abstention = 17; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 67.7%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.0%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

REPUBLIC OF MOLDOVA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 47; Opposite = 20; Abstention = 15; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 70.1%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.4%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

ROMANIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 48; Opposite = 20; Abstention = 15; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 70.6%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.5%

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

RUSSIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 30; Opposite = 37; Abstention = 16; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 44.8%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 86.1%.

Important Votes: Same = 1: Opposite = 4: Abstention = 6: Absent = 0

11111	important votes. Same = 1, Opposite = 4, Abstention = 0, Absent = 0.				
	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE		
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О		
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A		
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A		
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A		
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A		
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	A		
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A		
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O		
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	О		
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О		
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S		

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; A = Abstention; X = Absent.

RWANDA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 30; Opposite = 30; Abstention = 2; Absent = 21.

Voting Coincidence = 50.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 85.5%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 2; Abstention = 2; Absent = 3.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	X
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	X
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	X
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

ST. KITTS AND NEVIS

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 32; Opposite = 27; Abstention = 2; Absent = 22.

Voting Coincidence = 54.2%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 86.6%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 2; Abstention = 1; Absent = 4.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	X
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	X
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	X
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	X

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

SAINT LUCIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 32; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 2; Absent = 2.

Voting Coincidence = 40.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.9%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	, 11	, -	
	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	O
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

ST. VINCENT AND THE GRENADINES

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 33; Opposite = 48; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 40.7%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.9%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

SAMOA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 36; Opposite = 33; Abstention = 13; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 52.2%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 87.6%.

Important Votes: Same = 6; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 4; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	O
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

SAN MARINO

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 46; Opposite = 23; Abstention = 12; Absent = 2.

Voting Coincidence = 66.7%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 91.3%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

SAO TOME AND PRINCIPE

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 33; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 1; Absent = 2.

Voting Coincidence = 41.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.9%.

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 1; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

SAUDI ARABIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 20; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 16; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 29.9%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.4%.

Important Votes: Same = 2; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 4; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

SENEGAL

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 32; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 1; Absent = 3.

Voting Coincidence = 40.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.7%.

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 1; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

SERBIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 45; Opposite = 24; Abstention = 14; Absent = 0. Voting Coincidence = 65.2%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 91.1%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

SEYCHELLES

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 33; Opposite = 42; Abstention = 0; Absent = 8.

Voting Coincidence = 44.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.5%.

Important Votes: Same = 6; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 0; Absent = 1.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	X
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

SIERRA LEONE

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 31; Opposite = 46; Abstention = 1; Absent = 5.

Voting Coincidence = 40.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.7%.

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 1; Absent = 1.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	X
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

SINGAPORE

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 34; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 42.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.3%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	DESCRIPTION.	7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7 7	***
	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	O
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

SLOVAK REPUBLIC

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 49; Opposite = 21; Abstention = 13; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 70.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.2%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

SLOVENIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 49; Opposite = 22; Abstention = 12; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 69.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 91.9%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

SOLOMON ISLANDS

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 35; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 0; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 42.7%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.2%.

Important Votes: Same = 6; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 0; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

SOMALIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 32; Opposite = 48; Abstention = 0; Absent = 3.

Voting Coincidence = 40.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.4%.

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 6; Abstention = 0; Absent = 0.

	DECOLUTION	DEC NO	MOTE
	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	O
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention.

SOUTH AFRICA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 31; Opposite = 46; Abstention = 4; Absent = 2.

Voting Coincidence = 40.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.1%.

Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

SOUTH SUDAN

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 1; Opposite = 15; Abstention = 14; Absent = 53.

Voting Coincidence = 6.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.6%.

Important Votes: Same = 1; Opposite = 2; Abstention = 4; Absent = 4.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	X
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	X
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	X
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	X

SPAIN

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 48; Opposite = 21; Abstention = 14; Absent = 0. Voting Coincidence = 69.6%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.2% Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

SRI LANKA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 25; Opposite = 48; Abstention = 9; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 34.2%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.3%.

Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 6; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

SUDAN

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 18; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 14; Absent = 4. Voting Coincidence = 27.7%; %; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 81.6%

Important Votes: Same = 1; Opposite = 6; Abstention = 3; Absent = 1.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	X
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

SURINAME

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 31; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 2; Absent = 3.

Voting Coincidence = 39.7%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.7%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	0
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

SWAZILAND

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 31; Opposite = 48; Abstention = 2; Absent = 3.

Voting Coincidence = 39.7%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.7%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

SWEDEN

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 47; Opposite = 21; Abstention = 15; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 69.1%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 92.2%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	, 11 , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,		
	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

SWITZERLAND

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 46; Opposite = 27; Abstention = 10; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 63.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 90.1%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

SYRIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 6; Opposite = 48; Abstention = 25; Absent = 4.

Voting Coincidence = 11.1%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 80.4%.

Important Votes: Same = 0; Opposite = 6; Abstention = 5; Absent = 0.

	, 11 ,		
	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	A
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	О
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

TAJIKISTAN

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 31; Opposite = 44; Abstention = 3; Absent = 5.

Voting Coincidence = 41.3%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.3%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 1; Absent = 1.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	X
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	O
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

THAILAND

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 36; Opposite = 44; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 45.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 84.3%.

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 3; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	7 11	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,	
	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	O
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

THE FORMER YUGOSLAV REPUBLIC OF MACEDONIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 48; Opposite = 22; Abstention = 13; Absent = 0. Voting Coincidence = 68.6%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 91.9%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

TIMOR-LESTE

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 32; Opposite = 43; Abstention = 1; Absent = 7.

Voting Coincidence = 42.7%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.4%.

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 2; Abstention = 1; Absent = 3.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	X
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	X
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	X
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

TOGO

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 30; Opposite = 39; Abstention = 12; Absent = 2. Voting Coincidence = 43.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 85.3%.

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

TONGA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 33; Opposite = 24; Abstention = 14; Absent = 12.

Voting Coincidence = 57.9%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 89.6%.

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 2.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	O
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	X
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	X

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 36; Opposite = 45; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 44.4%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 84.0%.

Important Votes: Same = 6; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 1; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

TUNISIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 25; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 10; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 34.7%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.6%.

Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	O
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

TURKEY

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 45; Opposite = 28; Abstention = 6; Absent = 4.

Voting Coincidence = 61.6%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 89.4%.

Important Votes: Same = 5; Opposite = 4; Abstention = 1; Absent = 1.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	X
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

TURKMENISTAN

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 25; Opposite = 45; Abstention = 1; Absent = 12.

Voting Coincidence = 35.7%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 81.5%.

Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 6; Abstention = 1; Absent = 1

	, 11 , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,		
	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	О
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	X

TUVALU

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 36; Opposite = 39; Abstention = 0; Absent = 8. Voting Coincidence = 48.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 84.8%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 2; Abstention = 0; Absent = 2.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	X
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	X
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

UGANDA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 16; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 20; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 25.4%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.1%.

Important Votes: Same = 1; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 5; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	A
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

UKRAINE

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 47; Opposite = 24; Abstention = 12; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 66.2%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 91.1%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention and O = Abstention are O = Abstention and O = Abstention

UNITED ARAB EMIRATES

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 25; Opposite = 46; Abstention = 12; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 35.2%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.0%.

Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	/ 11	r	
	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	O
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

UNITED KINGDOM

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 55; Opposite = 16; Abstention = 11; Absent = 1.

Voting Coincidence = 77.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 94.0%.

Important Votes: Same = 7; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 3; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	A
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	A
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 34; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 42.0%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.3%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

URUGUAY

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 37; Opposite = 44; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 45.7%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 84.3%.

Important Votes: Same = 6; Opposite = 3; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	S
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

UZBEKISTAN

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 17; Opposite = 44; Abstention = 17; Absent = 5.

Voting Coincidence = 27.9%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.4%.

Important Votes: Same = 3; Opposite = 7; Abstention = 1; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	O
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	O
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

VANUATU

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 3; Opposite = 13; Abstention = 9; Absent = 58.

Voting Coincidence = 18.8%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.8%.

Important Votes: Same = 2; Opposite = 1; Abstention = 2; Absent = 6.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	X
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	X
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	X
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	X
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	X
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	A
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	A
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	S
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	X

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

VENEZUELA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 23; Opposite = 50; Abstention = 10; Absent = 0.

Voting Coincidence = 31.5%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 81.7%.

Important Votes: Same = 2; Opposite = 7; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	, - <u>r r</u>	, -	
	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	O
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	O
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

VIETNAM

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 19; Opposite = 47; Abstention = 2; Absent = 15.

Voting Coincidence = 28.8%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 79.8%.

Important Votes: Same = 2 ; Opposite = 6 ; Absten	tion =	1; Ab:	sent = 2.
2222112221	D = 0	3.7.0	770.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	O
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	О
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	X
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	X
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	O
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

YEMEN

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 20; Opposite = 45; Abstention = 16; Absent = 2.

Voting Coincidence = 30.8%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 82.7%.

Important Votes: Same = 2; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 4; Absent = 0.

	, 11 , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,		
	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	S
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	A

ZAMBIA

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 29; Opposite = 46; Abstention = 6; Absent = 2.

Voting Coincidence = 38.7%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 83.0%.

Important Votes: Same = 4; Opposite = 5; Abstention = 2; Absent = 0.

	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	О
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	S
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	S
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	S
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	O
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	A
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	A
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	S

S = Same as U.S. Vote; O = Opposite of U.S. Vote; O = Abstention, O = Absten

ZIMBABWE

Coincidence with U.S. votes:

Votes Only (83): Same = 17; Opposite = 49; Abstention = 10; Absent = 7.

Voting Coincidence = 25.8%; Votes Plus Consensus Resolutions = 80.4%.

Important Votes: Same = 0; Opposite = 7; Abstention = 3; Absent = 1.

	<u> </u>		
	RESOLUTION	RES. NO.	VOTE
1	U.S. Embargo of Cuba	8	О
2	Committee on Palestinian Rights	12	O
3	Secretariat Division for Palestinian Rights	13	O
4	Arms Trade Treaty	31	A
5	Transparency in Armaments	43	A
6	Total Elimination of Nuclear Weapons	51	A
7	Investigating Israeli Human Rights Practices	80	O
8	Report of the Human Rights Council	144	О
9	Human Rights in Syria	182	О
10	Human Rights in Iran	184	О
11	Agricultural Technology for Development	209	X